# North Dakota University System 2018-2019 Programs Completed

With appendix of programs completed for North Dakota Private and Tribal Institutions



November 2019

600 E Boulevard Department 215 Bismarck, North Dakota 58505-0230 Website: www.ndus.edu

Report prepared by

Jennifer Weber, Ph.D., NDUS Institutional Research

#### **METHODOLOGY**

Degree completion data presented in this report summarizes the data reported by each NDUS institution Integrated Postsecondary Education Data System (IPEDS) *COM Survey.* Data is inclusive for the Summer 2018, Fall 2018, and Spring 2019 academic terms (Inclusive dates of July 1, 2018 through June 30, 2019).

IPEDS reported data includes student program completion by Classification of Instructional Programs (CIP) code and level of award (diploma, certificate, or degree). CIP codes were originally developed by the National Center for Educational Statistics (NCES) and consist of a taxonomy in which every postsecondary instructional program is classified by a six digit code. CIP codes are used in this Programs Completed report to identify programs in which NDUS students were awarded diplomas, certificates, or degrees. The table below identifies the IPEDS award level for completed programs, as well as the corresponding abbreviation used in this report.

IPEDS Award Level	Programs Completed report abbreviation
Postsecondary award, certificate, or diploma	<1Y
(less than 1 academic year)	
Postsecondary award, certificate, or diploma	1Y
(at least 1 but less than 2 academic years)	
Postsecondary award, certificate, or diploma	2Y
(at least 2 but less than 4 academic years)	
Associate's degree	Asc
Bachelor's degree or equivalent	Bac
Postbaccalaureate certificate	PBC
Master's degree	Mas
Post-masters certificate	PMC
Doctor's degree - research/scholarship	D-R
Doctor's degree – professional practice	D-P
Doctor's degree - other	D-O

Total degrees completed reflects both first and second majors in cases where dual degrees were reported. In total, NDUS institutions awarded 11,051 degrees of which 10,608 were first majors and 443 were second majors. This is an increase of 1% over the number of degrees awarded during the 2017-18 academic year (10,943). A summary table by institution is presented in Table I.

Total program completion data is presented for the North Dakota University System, collective summaries for NDUS Community Colleges, Regional Universities and Research Universities, and summaries for each of the eleven NDUS institutions.

The appendix shows total completions for the North Dakota private and tribal institutions.

## Contents

Summary of First and Second Degrees by NDUS Institution (Table 1)	3
Summary of Programs Completed by CIP Family (Table 2)	4
NDUS Total Completions	5
Community College Completions	11
Bismarck State College	13
Dakota College at Bottineau	15
Lake Region State College	16
North Dakota State College of Science	17
Williston State College	18
Regional University Completions	19
Dickinson State University	22
Mayville State University	24
Minot State University	25
Valley City State University	27
Research University Completions	29
North Dakota State University	34
University of North Dakota	37
APPENDIX	40
Summary of First and Second Degrees by Tribal and Private Institutions (Table A1)	41
Private and Tribal Total Completions	42
Candeska Cikana Community College	46
Neuta Hidatsa Sahnish College	47
Sitting Bull College	48
Turtle Mountain Community College	49
United Tribes Technical College	50
University of Jamestown	51
Trinity Bible College and Graduate School	
University of Mary	54

Table 1
Summary of First and Second Degrees by NDUS Institution
July 1, 2018 through June 30, 2019

	< 1YR Cert	1 YR Cert	2 YR Cert	Associate	Degree	Associate Degree Bachelor Degree	Degree	Post Bacc Cert	Master Degree	Post Master Cert	Doctorate Prof Prac	Ooctorate Doctorate Prof Prac Research	<b>Doctorate</b> Research	Inst	Institution Total	Į <u>s</u>
Institution	1st	1st	1st	1st	2nd	1st	2nd	1st	1st	1st	1st	1st	2nd	1st	2nd	Total
Community College Total	118	400	22	1,855	103	28								2,453	103	2,556
Bismarck State College	24	167	3	763	103	58								1,015	103	1,118
Dakota College at Bottineau	4	84		93										181		181
Lake Region State College	9	51	5	216										332		332
North Dakota State College of Science	5	26	14	525										009		009
Williston State College	25	42		258	1									325	,	325
Regional University Total	52	•		28		1,240	134	52	168	5	•	•		1,575	134	1,709
Dickinson State College	9			48		224	43							278	43	321
Mayville State University				10		192	∞		80					210	∞	218
Minot State University	7			1		546	61	33	113	5				704	61	765
Valley City State University	39					278	22	19	47					383	22	405
Research University Total	66	45				4,613	506	78	1,250		320	174	1	6,579	207	982'9
North Dakota State University	30					2,466	122	29	431		88	91	1	3,136	123	3,259
University of North Dakota	69	45				2,147	84	49	819	1	231	83		3,443	84	3,527
NDUS Total	269	445	22	1,913	103	5,911	340	130	1,418	5	320	174	1	10,608	443	11,051

Table 2 Summary of Programs Completed by CIP Family July 1, 2018 through June 30, 2019

CIP Family	BSC	DCB	LRSC	NDSCS	WSC	DSO	MASU	MISU	NCSN	NDSN	QND	Total
01-Agriculture, Agricultural Operations, and Related Sciences	41	1	17	22		20				334		470
03-Natural Resources and Conservation		3				2			14	32	8	59
04-Architecture and Related Services										95		95
05-Area, Ethnic, Cultural, and Gender Studies										2	2	10
09-Communication, Journalism, and Related Programs						4	9	12	5	64	94	185
10-Communications Technologies/Technicians and Support Services	2							2			10	14
11-Computer and Information Sciences and Support Services	17			18	3	16		6	12	63	64	232
12-Personal and Culinary Services				6								6
13-Education		3				24	29	121	267	182	426	1,082
14-Engineering									9	437	328	771
15-Engineering Technologies/Technicians	263		11	66	5					63	11	452
16-Foreign Languages, Literatures, and Linguistics			8					9	2	10	34	09
19-Family and Consumer Sciences/Human Sciences		1	1				16			227		245
22-Legal Professions and Studies	1										112	113
23-English Language and Literature/Letters						3		9	8	33	51	101
24-Liberal Arts and Sciences, General Studies and Humanities	447	82	106	84	192	11	20	27	2		113	1,084
26-Biological and Biomedical Sciences						2	9	16	7	198	117	346
27-Mathematics and Statistics						3	6	7		43	27	88
30-Multi/Interdisciplinary Studies	1		1			27				44	29	140
31-Parks, Recreation, Leisure, and Fitness Studies		1	5			10	10	37	16	62	48	189
38-Philosophy and Religious Studies										7	7	14
40-Physical Sciences						1	1	8		47	49	106
42-Psychology						3	10	16	7	96	207	339
43-Security and Protective Services	2		70					34		63	69	238
44-Public Administration and Social Service Professions	17							50	8		174	249
45-Social Sciences						7	2	2	1	9	132	209
46-Construction Trades	99			16								82
47-Mechanics and Repair Technologies/Technicians	57		10	101	36							204
48-Precision Production	8			48	8							64
49-Transportation and Materials Moving				4						3	241	248
50-Visual and Performing Arts	13	4				5		7	17	69	45	160
51-Health Professions and Related Clinical Services	96	9/	83	135	47	45	45	126	4	457	717	1,831
52-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services	87	10	20	29	34	133	34	276	27	510	371	1,531
54-History						5		3	2	20		30
Total	1,118	181	332	009	325	321	218	765	405	3,259	3,527	11,051

NDUS Total Completions											
	<1Y	1Y	2Y	Asc	Вас	PBC	Mas	PMC	D-P	D-R	Total
Total Completions	269	445	22	2,016	6,251	130	1,418	5	320	175	11,051

Sum of Total Awards											
CIP Code	<1Y	<b>1</b> Y	2Y	Asc	Bac	РВС	Mas	PMC	D-P	D-R	Total
01-Agriculture, Agricultural Operations, and Related Sciences				123	294	1	42			10	470
1.0000-Agriculture, General					28						28
1.0101-Agricultural Business and Management, General				70							70
1.0102-Agribusiness/Agricultural Business Operations					11						11
1.0103-Agricultural Economics					68		9				77
1.0104-Farm/Farm and Ranch Management				16							16
1.0105-Agricultural/Farm Supplies Retailing and Wholesaling				7							7
1.0201-Agricultural Mechanization, General					19						19
1.0205-Agricultural Mechanics and Equipment/Machine Technology				29							29
1.0304-Crop Production					78						78
1.0507-Equestrian/Equine Studies					9						9
1.0607-Turf and Turfgrass Management				1	1						1
1.0608-Floriculture/Floristry Operations and Management				1							1
1.0802-Agricultural Communication/Journalism					6 46		6			4	6 56
1.0901-Animal Sciences, General 1.1001-Food Science					46 10		6			4	10
1.1001-rood Science 1.1002-Food Technology and Processing					10		3			2	5
1.1002-Food Science and Technology, Other					2	1	4			2	7
1.1102-Agronomy and Crop Science					2	_	13			3	16
1.1103-Horticultural Science					11		13			3	11
1.1106-Range Science and Management					1		4				5
1.1201-Soil Science and Agronomy, General					4		2			1	7
1.0801-Agricultural and Extension Education Services					•		1			-	1
03-Natural Resources and Conservation				3	39		14			3	59
3.0103-Environmental Studies					3		2			3	8
3.0201-Natural Resources Management and Policy					20		12				32
3.0601-Wildlife, Fish and Wildlands Science and Management				1	11						12
3.0104-Environmental Science					5						5
3.0508-Urban Forestry				2							2
04-Architecture and Related Services					55		40				95
4.0201-Architecture					45		34				79
4.0401-Environmental Design/Architecture					8						8
4.0601-Landscape Architecture					2		6				8
05-Area, Ethnic, Cultural, and Gender Studies					10						10
5.0123-Chinese Studies					3						3
5.0202-American Indian/Native American Studies					2						2
5.0207-Women's Studies					5						5
09-Communication, Journalism, and Related Programs					176		9				185
9.0100-Communication, General					92		5				97
9.0101-Speech Communication and Rhetoric					17		3				20
9.0102-Mass Communication/Media Studies							1				1
9.0499-Journalism, Other					11						11
9.0701-Radio and Television					4						4
9.0702-Digital Communication and Media/Multimedia					5						5
9.0900-Public Relations, Advertising, and Applied Communication					41						41
9.0905-Health Communication 9.9999-Communication, Journalism, and Related Programs, Other					3 3						3 3
10-Communications Technologies/Technicians and Support Services				2	12						14
10.0203-Recording Arts Technology/Technician				2	12						2
10.0301-Graphic Communications, General				2	10						10
10.9999-Communications Technologies/Technicians and Support Service	s Other				2						2
11-Computer and Information Sciences and Support Services	12	1		32	160	1	22			4	232
11.0101-Computer and Information Sciences, General	5	-		13	60	-				-	78
11.0103-Information Technology	6			10	50						6
11.0301-Data Processing and Data Processing Technology/Technician	•				7						7
11.0501-Computer Systems Analysis/Analyst					18						18
11.0701-Computer Science					74		22			4	100
p										-	

P Code	<1Y	<b>1</b> Y	2Y	Asc	Bac	PBC	Mas	PMC	D-P	D-R	Total
11.0801-Web Page, Digital/Multimedia and Information Resources Design		1									1
11.0901-Computer Systems Networking and Telecommunications				16							16
11.1002-System, Networking, and LAN/WAN Management/Manager 11.0899-Computer Software and Media Applications, Other	1			3							3
11.1003-Computer and Information Systems Security	1				1	1					2
12-Personal and Culinary Services				9							9
12.0503-Culinary Arts/Chef Training				9							9
13-Education	14	1		2	563	44	420			38	1,082
13.0101-Education, General							13				13
13.0301-Curriculum and Instruction							7				7
13.0401-Educational Leadership and Administration, General							63			13	76
13.0406-Higher Education/Higher Education Administration							9			4	13
13.0501-Educational/Instructional Technology						1	8				9
13.0601-Educational Evaluation and Research										9 3	9
13.0699-Educational Assessment, Evaluation, and Research, Other 13.1001-Special Education and Teaching, General					7	1	134			3	142
13.1006-Education/Teaching of Individuals with Mental Retardation					1	1	134				142
13.1013-Education/Teaching of Individuals with Autism					-	10					10
13.1099-Special Education and Teaching, Other					3						3
13.1101-Counselor Education/School Counseling and Guidance Services							54			2	56
13.1202-Elementary Education and Teaching					270		10				280
13.1203-Junior High/Intermediate/Middle School Education and Teaching					8						8
13.1206-Teacher Education, Multiple Levels							12				12
13.1210-Early Childhood Education and Teaching					24		14				38
13.1299-Teacher Education & Professional Development, Specific Levels &	Method	ls, Other				13	_			6	19
13.1301-Agricultural Teacher Education					13		2				15
13.1302-Art Teacher Education					4 9						4
13.1303-Business Teacher Education 13.1305-English/Language Arts Teacher Education					23						23 23
13.1307-Health Teacher Education					13						13
13.1308-Family and Consumer Sciences/Home Economics Teacher Education	on				10		1				11
13.1309-Technology Teacher Education/Industrial Arts Teacher Education					5		39				44
13.1311-Mathematics Teacher Education					23						23
13.1312-Music Teacher Education					11		2				13
13.1314-Physical Education Teaching and Coaching					36						36
13.1315-Reading Teacher Education							24				24
13.1316-Science Teacher Education/General Science Teacher Education					4		2				6
13.1317-Social Science Teacher Education					13						13
13.1318-Social Studies Teacher Education 13.1319-Technical Teacher Education					24 9						24 9
13.1322-Biology Teacher Education					12						12
13.1323-Chemistry Teacher Education					5						5
13.1328-History Teacher Education					15						15
13.1330-Spanish Language Teacher Education					2						2
13.1334-School Librarian/School Library Media Specialist						11					11
13.1399-Teacher Education and Professional Development, Specific Sub	13					4				1	18
13.1401-Teaching English as a Second or Foreign Language/ESL Language Ir	nstructo	r				4	10				14
13.1205-Secondary Education and Teaching					19		16				35
13.0202-Multicultural Education	1			_							1
13.1501-Teacher Assistant/Aide		1		2	C=4	_	07			40	3
14-Engineering					651	4	97			19	771
14.0301-Agricultural Engineering 14.0701-Chemical Engineering					17 43		2 7			3 1	22 51
14.0801-Civil Engineering, General					45 125		7			4	136
14.0901-Computer Engineering, General					25		,			4	25
14.0903-Computer Engineering					6	2	15			2	25
14.1001-Electrical and Electronics Engineering					99		11			3	113
14.1401-Environmental/Environmental Health Engineering					3		1				4
14.1901-Mechanical Engineering					255		27			2	284
14.2501-Petroleum Engineering					33		10			2	45
14.3301-Construction Engineering					4	2	9				15
14.3501-Industrial Engineering					28						28
14.3601-Manufacturing Engineering					5						5
14.3901-Geological/Geophysical Engineering 14.0101-Engineering, General					8		4				12
										2	2

CIP Code <	1Y	1Y	2Y	Asc	Bac	PBC	Mas	PMC	D-P	D-R	Total
14.0501-Biomedical/Medical Engineering							4				4
15-Engineering Technologies/Technicians	28	32		318	68		6				452
15.0000-Engineering Technology, General				7							7
15.0101-Architectural Engineering Technology/Technician				14							14
15.0201-Civil Engineering Technology/Technician 15.0303-Electrical, Electronic and Communications Engineering Technol	20	1		8 88							8 109
15.0399-Electrical and Electronic Engineering Technologies/Technicians, Oth		9		43							52
15.0404-Instrumentation Technology/Technician	C.	6		25							31
15.0501-Heating, Ventilation, Air Conditioning and Refrigeration Engineering	Tec	3		10							13
15.0506-Water Quality and Wastewater Treatment Management and Recycl	ing <sup>-</sup>	3									3
15.0599-Environmental Control Technologies/Technicians, Other				2							2
15.0612-Industrial Technology/Technician		2		38	11						51
15.0613-Manufacturing Engineering Technology/Technician		_		7							7
15.0699-Industrial Production Technologies/Technicians, Other	4	4		44							48
15.0903-Petroleum Technology/Technician 15.1001-Construction Engineering Technology/Technician	4			8 15	57		6				12 78
15.1102-Surveying Technology/Surveying	4	4		2	37		U				10
15.1401-Nuclear Engineering Technology/Technician	7	4		7							7
16-Foreign Languages, Literatures, and Linguistics	9	1		7	38		5				60
16.0101-Foreign Languages and Literatures, General					1						1
16.0102-Linguistics							5				5
16.0103-Language Interpretation and Translation		1		7							8
16.0505-Norwegian Language and Literature	1				2						3
16.0901-French Language and Literature	3				8						11
16.0905-Spanish Language and Literature	. 3				23						26
16.1200-Classics and Classical Languages, Literatures, and Linguistics, General	al				1						1
16.1603-Sign Language Interpretation and Translation	2				3						3 2
16.0301-Chinese Language and Literature  19-Family and Consumer Sciences/Human Sciences	2			5	207	2	29			2	245
19.0501-Foods, Nutrition, and Wellness Studies, General				3	207		19			2	21
19.0701-Human Development and Family Studies, General					163		6			_	169
19.0708-Child Care and Support Services Management					13						13
19.0709-Child Care Provider/Assistant				4		1					5
19.0799-Human Development, Family Studies, and Related Services, Other				1							1
19.0901-Apparel and Textiles, General					31						31
19.0905-Apparel and Textile Marketing Management				_		1	4				5
22-Legal Professions and Studies				1		6			106		113
22.0101-Law 22.0299-Legal Research and Advanced Professional Studies, Other						5			106		106 5
22.0301-Legal Administrative Assistant/Secretary				1		3					1
22.9999-Legal Professions and Studies, Other				-		1					1
23-English Language and Literature/Letters	8				73		14			6	101
23.0101-English Language and Literature, General					73		14			4	91
23.1301-Writing, General	8										8
23.1304-Rhetoric and Composition										2	2
24-Liberal Arts and Sciences, General Studies and Humanities		37		885	162						1,084
24.0101-Liberal Arts and Sciences/Liberal Studies		37		885	4.50						922
24.0102-General Studies  26-Biological and Biomedical Sciences					162 <b>293</b>		27			26	162 <b>346</b>
26.0101-Biology/Biological Sciences, General					220		8			3	231
26.0202-Biochemistry					220		J			9	9
26.0210-Biochemistry and Molecular Biology					11						11
26.0305-Plant Pathology/Phytopathology							4			4	8
26.0502-Microbiology, General					19		1				20
26.0503-Medical Microbiology and Bacteriology										1	1
26.0701-Zoology/Animal Biology					27						27
26.0702-Entomology										2	2
26.0709-Wildlife Biology					12		_			_	12
26.0807-Genome Sciences/Genomics					4		2			1	3
26.1201-Biotechnology					4		12			3	4 15
26.1305-Environmental Biology 26.0910-Pathology/Experimental Pathology							12			3	3
27-Mathematics and Statistics					60	7	16			6	8 <b>9</b>
27.0101-Mathematics, General					48	-	9			2	59
27.0501-Statistics, General					12	7	7			4	30

CIP Code	<1Y	1Y	2Y	Asc	Bac	PBC	Mas	PMC	D-P	D-R	Total
30-Multi/Interdisciplinary Studies				2	138	. 50	Mus	TIME		, IV	140
30.0000-Multi-/Interdisciplinary Studies, General					12						12
30.2001-International/Global Studies					17						17
30.9999-Multi-/Interdisciplinary Studies, Other				2	109						111
31-Parks, Recreation, Leisure, and Fitness Studies	8			5	157		19				189
31.0101-Parks, Recreation and Leisure Studies	1										1
31.0501-Health and Physical Education/Fitness, General	7				13						20
31.0504-Sport and Fitness Administration/Management					57		13				70
31.0505-Kinesiology and Exercise Science					86		6				92
31.0507-Physical Fitness Technician				5							5
31.0599-Health and Physical Education/Fitness, Other					1						1
38-Philosophy and Religious Studies					14						14
38.0101-Philosophy					14		40			24	14
40-Physical Sciences					<b>63</b> 7		<b>19</b> 4			<b>24</b> 2	106
40.0401-Atmospheric Sciences and Meteorology, General 40.0501-Chemistry, General					22		7			10	13 39
40.0501-Chemistry, General 40.0507-Polymer Chemistry					22		,			2	2
40.0601-Geology/Earth Science, General					20		3			1	24
40.0801-Physics, General					14		4			5	23
40.1099-Materials Sciences, Other					14		1			4	5
42-Psychology					261		54	5		19	339
42.0101-Psychology, General					248		13			2	263
42.2708-Psychometrics and Quantitative Psychology					3						3
42.2801-Clinical Psychology										6	6
42.2803-Counseling Psychology										9	9
42.2805-School Psychology								5			5
42.2812-Forensic Psychology							41				41
42.2813-Applied Psychology					10						10
42.2704-Experimental Psychology										2	2
43-Security and Protective Services	60			12	162		2			2	238
43.0104-Criminal Justice/Safety Studies				2	136					2	140
43.0106-Forensic Science and Technology					17						17
43.0107-Criminal Justice/Police Science	60			10			_				70
43.0302-Crisis/Emergency/Disaster Management		-		4.0	9	•	2				11
44-Public Administration and Social Service Professions		7		10	142	8	82				249
44.0000-Human Services, General		7		10	8	4	4.4				25
44.0401-Public Administration 44.0701-Social Work					7 127	1	11 71				19 198
44.0501-Public Policy Analysis					127	7	/1				7
45-Social Sciences					177	12	20				209
45.0101-Social Sciences, General					43						43
45.0201-Anthropology					19		1				20
45.0601-Economics, General					16		_				16
45.0603-Econometrics and Quantitative Economics							15				15
45.0604-Development Economics and International Development							2				2
45.0701-Geography					9	12	2				23
45.1001-Political Science and Government, General					48						48
45.1101-Sociology					42						42
46-Construction Trades		53		29							82
46.0201-Carpentry/Carpenter		9		9							18
46.0303-Lineworker		36		12							48
46.0415-Building Construction Technology				8							8
46.0503-Plumbing Technology/Plumber		8									8
47-Mechanics and Repair Technologies/Technicians	17	56	22	109							204
47.0104-Computer Installation and Repair Technology/Technician	aanco Tr	10	1	2							2 12
47.0201-Heating, Air Conditioning, Ventilation and Refrigeration Mainter	iance 16	10	1	2							13 9
47.0303-Industrial Mechanics and Maintenance Technology 47.0603-Autobody/Collision and Repair Technology/Technician		3 11	2	6 8							21
47.0604-Automobile/Automotive Mechanics Technology/Technician		21	13	8 12							46
47.0605-Diesel Mechanics Technology/Technician		2.1	15 4	66							70
47.0606-Small Engine Mechanics and Repair Technology/Technician			2	4							6
47.0613-Medium/Heavy Vehicle and Truck Technology/Technician	17	11	-	8							36
47.0699-Vehicle Maintenance and Repair Technologies, Other				1							1
48-Precision Production	4	25		35							64
48.0501-Machine Tool Technology/Machinist	•	2		10							12
<b>5</b> ,											

CID Code	-1V	1V	27	A	Doo	DBC	Maa	DNAC	D.D.	D.B.	Total
CIP Code 48.0508-Welding Technology/Welder	<1Y 4	1Y 23	2Y	Asc 25	Bac	PBC	Mas	PMC	D-P	D-R	Total 52
49-Transportation and Materials Moving	4	4		23	220		23			1	248
49.0101-Aeronautics/Aviation/Aerospace Science and Technology, General		4			123		3			1	131
49.0102-Airline/Commercial/Professional Pilot and Flight Crew					3		_			_	3
49.0104-Aviation/Airway Management and Operations					34						34
49.0105-Air Traffic Controller					25						25
49.0108-Flight Instructor					5						5
49.0199-Air Transportation, Other					30		17				47
49.9999-Transportation and Materials Moving, Other							3				3
50-Visual and Performing Arts	9	2		15	109		22			3	160
50.0402-Commercial and Advertising Art				13							13
50.0408-Interior Design					17						17
50.0409-Graphic Design					3						3
50.0501-Drama and Dramatics/Theatre Arts, General					16						16
50.0509-Musical Theatre		2		2	3						3
50.0605-Photography		2		2	20		4				4
50.0701-Art/Art Studies, General 50.0901-Music, General					28 30		4 18			3	32 51
50.0903-Music Performance, General					30 8		10			3	8
50.0401-Design and Visual Communications, General	4				0						4
50.0904-Music Theory and Composition	1										1
50.0907-Piano and Organ	4										4
50.1002-Arts Management					4						4
51-Health Professions and Related Clinical Services	44	222		286	757	7	294		214	7	1,831
51.0201-Communication Sciences and Disorders, General					40		54				94
51.0203-Speech-Language Pathology/Pathologist				1							1
51.0601-Dental Assisting/Assistant		5		13							18
51.0602-Dental Hygiene/Hygienist				21							21
51.0701-Health/Health Care Administration/Management						1					1
51.0707-Health Information/Medical Records Technology/Technician		4		7							11
51.0713-Medical Insurance Coding Specialist/Coder		4									4
51.0716-Medical Administrative/Executive Assistant and Medical Secretary				3							3
51.0801-Medical/Clinical Assistant		2		1							3
51.0803-Occupational Therapist Assistant				11							11
51.0805-Pharmacy Technician/Assistant	! _ &	1		7	26						8
51.0808-Veterinary/Animal Health Technology/Technician and Veterinary A	Assistar			1.4	26						26 33
51.0904-Emergency Medical Technology/Technician (EMT Paramedic) 51.0908-Respiratory Care Therapy/Therapist		19		14	9						9
51.0908-Respiratory Care Metaply/Metaplist 51.0909-Surgical Technology/Technologist				4	9						4
51.0911-Radiologic Technology/Science - Radiographer				-	50						50
51.0912-Physician Assistant					30		33				33
51.0913-Athletic Training/Trainer					14		14				28
51.1004-Clinical/Medical Laboratory Technician				4							4
51.1005-Clinical Laboratory Science/Medical Technology/Technologist	28	45			55		9				137
51.1007-Histologic Technology/Histotechnologist	15										15
51.1199-Health/Medical Preparatory Programs, Other					2						2
51.1201-Medicine									70		70
51.1501-Substance Abuse/Addiction Counseling					10						10
51.2001-Pharmacy									73		73
51.2010-Pharmaceutical Sciences					3					4	7
51.2201-Public Health, General						5	25				30
51.2207-Public Health Education and Promotion					9						9
51.2305-Music Therapy/Therapist					3						3
51.2306-Occupational Therapy/Therapist							57		F-2		57
51.2308-Physical Therapy/Therapist					4.5				52		52
51.2314-Rehabilitation Science					15 29		2				15
51.3101-Dietetics/Dietitian 51.3102-Clinical Nutrition/Nutritionist					29 7		2 2				31 9
51.3501-Massage Therapy/Therapeutic Massage		6		1	,		2				7
51.3801-Registered Nursing/Registered Nurse		U		150	484		96			3	733
51.3805-Family Practice Nurse/Nursing				250	104		20		16	3	16
51.3818-Nursing Practice									3		3
51.3901-Licensed Practical/Vocational Nurse Training		136		49					-		185
51.1404-Medical Scientist (MS, PhD)							2				2
51.3817-Nursing Education						1					1

IP Code	<1Y	<b>1</b> Y	2Y	Asc	Bac	PBC	Mas	PMC	D-P	D-R	Total
51.0907-Medical Radiologic Technology/Science - Radiation Therapist					1						1
51.1599-Mental and Social Health Services and Allied Professions, Other	1										1
52-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services	56	4		126	1,167	38	135			5	1,531
52.0101-Business/Commerce, General				23	5						28
52.0201-Business Administration and Management, General				45	233	25	88				391
52.0205-Operations Management and Supervision					85						85
52.0209-Transportation/Mobility Management							2			5	7
52.0299-Business Administration, Management and Operations, Other				29	88						117
52.0301-Accounting					181		14				195
52.0302-Accounting Technology/Technician and Bookkeeping	2			5							7
52.0304-Accounting and Finance					17						17
52.0399-Accounting and Related Services, Other		1					13				14
52.0401-Administrative Assistant and Secretarial Science, General		1		13							14
52.0407-Business/Office Automation/Technology/Data Entry		1		2							3
52.0501-Business/Corporate Communications					17						17
52.0601-Business/Managerial Economics					17						17
52.0701-Entrepreneurship/Entrepreneurial Studies	9				24	1					34
52.0703-Small Business Administration/Management	2			5							7
52.0801-Finance, General					124						124
52.0807-Investments and Securities					29						29
52.0899-Finance and Financial Management Services, Other					3						3
52.0901-Hospitality Administration/Management, General					16						16
52.1001-Human Resources Management/Personnel Administration, Ger	3				29						32
52.1101-International Business/Trade/Commerce					34						34
52.1201-Management Information Systems, General	1			1	54	9	17				82
52.1299-Management Information Systems and Services, Other					2	2					4
52.1401-Marketing/Marketing Management, General		1			191						192
52.1804-Selling Skills and Sales Operations	31										31
52.1899-General Merchandising, Sales, and Related Marketing Operations	, Other			3							3
54.0101-History, General					13		1				14
52.0799-Entrepreneurial and Small Business Operations, Other	6				5						11
52.0804-Financial Planning and Services						1					1
52.1499-Marketing, Other	1										1
52.0408-General Office Occupations and Clerical Services	1										1
54-History					23		7				30
54.0101-History, General					19		7				26
54.0105-Public/Applied History					4						4

Community	, College	Comp	letions
Community	/ CUIICEC	COILID	IELIUIIS

	<1Y	1Y	2Y	Asc	Bac	Total
Total Completions	118	400	22	1,958	58	2,556

Sum of Total Awards	-11/	11/	27	Acc	Per	Total
CIP Code  01-Agriculture, Agricultural Operations, and Related Sciences	<1Y	1Y	2Y	Asc 116	Bac	Total 116
1.0101-Agricultural Business and Management, General				70		70
1.0101-Agricultural business and Management, General  1.0104-Farm/Farm and Ranch Management				16		16
1.0205-Agricultural Mechanics and Equipment/Machine Technology				29		29
1.0608-Floriculture/Floristry Operations and Management				1		1
03-Natural Resources and Conservation				3		3
3.0601-Wildlife, Fish and Wildlands Science and Management				1		1
3.0508-Urban Forestry				2		2
10-Communications Technologies/Technicians and Support Services				2		2
10.0203-Recording Arts Technology/Technician				2		2
11-Computer and Information Sciences and Support Services	5	1		32		38
11.0101-Computer and Information Sciences, General	5	_		13		18
11.0801-Web Page, Digital/Multimedia and Information Resources Design	3	1		10		1
11.0901-Computer Systems Networking and Telecommunications		_		16		16
11.1002-System, Networking, and LAN/WAN Management/Manager				3		3
12-Personal and Culinary Services				9		9
12.0503-Culinary Arts/Chef Training				9		9
13-Education		1		2		3
13.1501-Teacher Assistant/Aide		1		2		3
15-Engineering Technologies/Technicians	28	32		318		378
15.0000-Engineering Technology, General		32		7		7
15.0101-Architectural Engineering Technology/Technician				14		14
15.0201-Civil Engineering Technology/Technician				8		8
15.0303-Electrical, Electronic and Communications Engineering Technology	20	1		88		109
15.0399-Electrical and Electronic Engineering Technologies/Technicians, Other	20	9		43		52
15.0404-Instrumentation Technology/Technician		6		25		31
15.0501-Heating, Ventilation, Air Conditioning and Refrigeration Engineering Technology		3		10		13
15.0506-Water Quality and Wastewater Treatment Management and Recycling Technology		3				3
15.0599-Environmental Control Technologies/Technicians, Other		3		2		2
15.0612-Industrial Technology/Technician		2		38		40
15.0613-Manufacturing Engineering Technology/Technician		2		7		7
15.0699-Industrial Production Technologies/Technicians, Other		4		44		48
15.0903-Petroleum Technology/Technician	4	7		8		12
15.1001-Construction Engineering Technology/Technician	7			15		15
15.1102-Surveying Technology/Surveying	4	4		2		10
15.1401-Nuclear Engineering Technology/Technician	7	7		7		7
16-Foreign Languages, Literatures, and Linguistics		1		7		8
16.0103-Language Interpretation and Translation		1		7		8
19-Family and Consumer Sciences/Human Sciences				2		2
19.0709-Child Care Provider/Assistant				1		1
19.0799-Human Development, Family Studies, and Related Services, Other				1		1
22-Legal Professions and Studies				1		1
22.0301-Legal Administrative Assistant/Secretary				1		1
24-Liberal Arts and Sciences, General Studies and Humanities		37		874		911
24-Diberal Arts and Sciences, General Studies and Humanities  24.0101-Liberal Arts and Sciences/Liberal Studies		37		874		911
30-Multi/Interdisciplinary Studies		5,		2		2
30.9999-Multi-/Interdisciplinary Studies, Other				2		2
31-Parks, Recreation, Leisure, and Fitness Studies	1			5		6
31.0101-Parks, Recreation and Leisure Studies	1			,		1
31.0507-Physical Fitness Technician	1			5		5
43-Security and Protective Services	60			12		72
43-3eculity and Fiblective Services	00			12		12

CIP Code	<1Y	1Y	2Y	Asc	Bac	Total
43.0104-Criminal Justice/Safety Studies				2		2
43.0107-Criminal Justice/Police Science	60			10		70
44-Public Administration and Social Service Professions		7		10		17
44.0000-Human Services, General		7		10		17
46-Construction Trades		53		29		82
46.0201-Carpentry/Carpenter		9		9		18
46.0303-Lineworker		36		12		48
46.0415-Building Construction Technology				8		8
46.0503-Plumbing Technology/Plumber		8				8
47-Mechanics and Repair Technologies/Technicians	17	56	22	109		204
47.0104-Computer Installation and Repair Technology/Technician				2		2
47.0201-Heating, Air Conditioning, Ventilation and Refrigeration Maintenance Technology		10	1	2		13
47.0303-Industrial Mechanics and Maintenance Technology		3		6		9
47.0603-Autobody/Collision and Repair Technology/Technician		11	2	8		21
47.0604-Automobile/Automotive Mechanics Technology/Technician		21	13	12		46
47.0605-Diesel Mechanics Technology/Technician			4	66		70
47.0606-Small Engine Mechanics and Repair Technology/Technician			2	4		6
47.0613-Medium/Heavy Vehicle and Truck Technology/Technician	17	11		8		36
47.0699-Vehicle Maintenance and Repair Technologies, Other				1		1
48-Precision Production	4	25		35		64
48.0501-Machine Tool Technology/Machinist		2		10		12
48.0508-Welding Technology/Welder	4	23		25		52
49-Transportation and Materials Moving		4				4
49.0101-Aeronautics/Aviation/Aerospace Science and Technology, General		4				4
50-Visual and Performing Arts		2		15		17
50.0402-Commercial and Advertising Art				13		13
50.0605-Photography		2		2		4
51-Health Professions and Related Clinical Services		177		260		437
51.0203-Speech-Language Pathology/Pathologist				1		1
51.0601-Dental Assisting/Assistant		5		13		18
51.0602-Dental Hygiene/Hygienist				21		21
51.0707-Health Information/Medical Records Technology/Technician		4		7		11
51.0713-Medical Insurance Coding Specialist/Coder		4		•		4
51.0716-Medical Administrative/Executive Assistant and Medical Secretary		2		3		3
51.0801-Medical/Clinical Assistant		2		1		3
51.0803-Occupational Therapist Assistant		4		11		11
51.0805-Pharmacy Technician/Assistant		1		7		8
51.0904-Emergency Medical Technology/Technician (EMT Paramedic)		19		14		33
51.0909-Surgical Technology/Technologist				4		4
51.1004-Clinical/Medical Laboratory Technician		_		4		4
51.3501-Massage Therapy/Therapeutic Massage		6		1		7 150
51.3801-Registered Nursing/Registered Nurse 51.3901-Licensed Practical/Vocational Nurse Training		136		150 23		150
52-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services	3	4		115	58	159 <b>180</b>
52.0101-Business/Commerce, General	3	-		16	36	16
52.0201-Business/Commerce, General  52.0201-Business Administration and Management, General				45		45
52.0205-Operations Management and Supervision				43	58	58
52.0299-Business Administration, Management and Operations, Other				29	30	29
52.0302-Accounting Technology/Technician and Bookkeeping				5		5
52.0399-Accounting and Related Services, Other		1		3		1
52.0401-Administrative Assistant and Secretarial Science, General		1		9		10
52.0407-Business/Office Automation/Technology/Data Entry		1		2		3
52.0703-Small Business Administration/Management	2	_		5		7
52.1201-Management Information Systems, General	2			1		1
52.1401-Marketing/Marketing Management, General		1		-		1
52.1899-General Merchandising, Sales, and Related Marketing Operations, Other		-		3		3
52.0408-General Office Occupations and Clerical Services	1			3		1
52.5 .55 Seneral Office Occupations and Clerical Services						

	<1Y	1Y	2Y	Asc	Bac	Total
Total Completions	24	167	3	866	58	1,118

Sum of Total Awards						
CIP Code	<1Y	1Y	2Y	Asc	Bac	Total
01-Agriculture, Agricultural Operations, and Related Sciences	711		21	41	Dac	41
1.0101-Agricultural Business and Management, General				25		25
1.0104-Farm/Farm and Ranch Management				16		16
10-Communications Technologies/Technicians and Support Services				2		2
10.0203-Recording Arts Technology/Technician				2		2
11-Computer and Information Sciences and Support Services		1		16		17
11.0801-Web Page, Digital/Multimedia and Information Resources Design		1				1
11.0901-Computer Systems Networking and Telecommunications				16		16
15-Engineering Technologies/Technicians	24	19		220		263
15.0000-Engineering Technology, General				7		7
15.0303-Electrical, Electronic and Communications Engineering Technology	20	1		88		109
15.0404-Instrumentation Technology/Technician		6		25		31
15.0506-Water Quality and Wastewater Treatment Management and Recycling						
Technology		3				3
15.0599-Environmental Control Technologies/Technicians, Other				2		2
15.0612-Industrial Technology/Technician		2		38		40
15.0699-Industrial Production Technologies/Technicians, Other		3		44		47
15.0903-Petroleum Technology/Technician				7		7
15.1102-Surveying Technology/Surveying	4	4		2		10
15.1401-Nuclear Engineering Technology/Technician				7		7
22-Legal Professions and Studies				1		1
22.0301-Legal Administrative Assistant/Secretary				1		1
24-Liberal Arts and Sciences, General Studies and Humanities				447		447
24.0101-Liberal Arts and Sciences/Liberal Studies				447		447
30-Multi/Interdisciplinary Studies				1		1
30.9999-Multi-/Interdisciplinary Studies, Other				1		1
43-Security and Protective Services				2		2
43.0104-Criminal Justice/Safety Studies				2		2
44-Public Administration and Social Service Professions		7		10		17
44.0000-Human Services, General		7		10		17
46-Construction Trades		45		21		66
46.0201-Carpentry/Carpenter		9		9		18
46.0303-Lineworker		36	_	12		48
47-Mechanics and Repair Technologies/Technicians		42	3	12		57
47.0201-Heating, Air Conditioning, Ventilation and Refrigeration Maintenance		40	4			42
Technology		10	1	1		12
47.0303-Industrial Mechanics and Maintenance Technology		3		6		9 12
47.0603-Autobody/Collision and Repair Technology/Technician 47.0604-Automobile/Automotive Mechanics Technology/Technician		11 18	2	2 3		13 23
48-Precision Production		3	2	5 5		
48.0508-Welding Technology/Welder		3		<b>5</b>		<b>8</b> 8
50-Visual and Performing Arts		3		13		13
50.0402-Commercial and Advertising Art				13		13
51-Health Professions and Related Clinical Services		48		48		96
51.0716-Medical Administrative/Executive Assistant and Medical Secretary		40		3		3
51.0904-Emergency Medical Technology/Technician (EMT Paramedic)		5		5		10
51.0909-Surgical Technology/Technologist		J		4		4
51.1004-Clinical/Medical Laboratory Technician				4		4
51.3801-Registered Nursing/Registered Nurse				32		32
DELOCAL MODIFICA MATCHING MODIFICA MATCHING				32		32

CIP Code	<1Y	1Y	2Y	Asc	Bac	Total
51.3901-Licensed Practical/Vocational Nurse Training		43				43
52-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services		2		27	58	87
52.0101-Business/Commerce, General				16		16
52.0205-Operations Management and Supervision					58	58
52.0401-Administrative Assistant and Secretarial Science, General		1		9		10
52.0407-Business/Office Automation/Technology/Data Entry		1		2		3

### Dakota College at Bottineau

	<1Y	1Y	Asc	Total
Total Completions	4	84	93	181

Sum of Total Awards				
CIP Code	<1Y	1Y	Asc	Total
01-Agriculture, Agricultural Operations, and Related Sciences			1	1
1.0608-Floriculture/Floristry Operations and Management			1	1
03-Natural Resources and Conservation			3	3
3.0601-Wildlife, Fish and Wildlands Science and Management			1	1
3.0508-Urban Forestry			2	2
13-Education		1	2	3
13.1501-Teacher Assistant/Aide		1	2	3
19-Family and Consumer Sciences/Human Sciences			1	1
19.0799-Human Development, Family Studies, and Related Services, Other			1	1
24-Liberal Arts and Sciences, General Studies and Humanities		37	45	82
24.0101-Liberal Arts and Sciences/Liberal Studies		37	45	82
31-Parks, Recreation, Leisure, and Fitness Studies	1			1
31.0101-Parks, Recreation and Leisure Studies	1			1
50-Visual and Performing Arts		2	2	4
50.0605-Photography		2	2	4
51-Health Professions and Related Clinical Services		42	34	76
51.0713-Medical Insurance Coding Specialist/Coder		2		2
51.0801-Medical/Clinical Assistant		2	1	3
51.0904-Emergency Medical Technology/Technician (EMT Paramedic)		3	1	4
51.3801-Registered Nursing/Registered Nurse			32	32
51.3901-Licensed Practical/Vocational Nurse Training		35		35
52-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services	3	2	5	10
52.0399-Accounting and Related Services, Other		1		1
52.0703-Small Business Administration/Management	2		5	7
52.1401-Marketing/Marketing Management, General		1		1
52.0408-General Office Occupations and Clerical Services	1			1

#### Lake Region State College

	<1Y	1Y	2Y	Asc	Total
Total Completions	60	51	5	216	332

Sum of Total Awards					
CIP Code	<1Y	<b>1</b> Y	2Y	Asc	Total
01-Agriculture, Agricultural Operations, and Related Sciences				17	17
1.0101-Agricultural Business and Management, General				17	17
15-Engineering Technologies/Technicians		9		2	11
15.0399-Electrical and Electronic Engineering Technologies/Technicians, Other		9		2	11
16-Foreign Languages, Literatures, and Linguistics		1		7	8
16.0103-Language Interpretation and Translation		1		7	8
19-Family and Consumer Sciences/Human Sciences				1	1
19.0709-Child Care Provider/Assistant				1	1
24-Liberal Arts and Sciences, General Studies and Humanities				106	106
24.0101-Liberal Arts and Sciences/Liberal Studies				106	106
30-Multi/Interdisciplinary Studies				1	1
30.9999-Multi-/Interdisciplinary Studies, Other				1	1
31-Parks, Recreation, Leisure, and Fitness Studies				5	5
31.0507-Physical Fitness Technician				5	5
43-Security and Protective Services	60			10	70
43.0107-Criminal Justice/Police Science	60			10	70
47-Mechanics and Repair Technologies/Technicians		3	5	2	10
47.0104-Computer Installation and Repair Technology/Technician				2	2
47.0604-Automobile/Automotive Mechanics Technology/Technician		3	5		8
51-Health Professions and Related Clinical Services		38		45	83
51.3801-Registered Nursing/Registered Nurse				45	45
51.3901-Licensed Practical/Vocational Nurse Training		38			38
52-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services				20	20
52.0201-Business Administration and Management, General				16	16
52.1201-Management Information Systems, General				1	1
52.1899-General Merchandising, Sales, and Related Marketing Operations, Other				3	3

#### North Dakota State College of Science

	<1Y	1Y	2Y	Asc	Total
Total Completions	5	56	14	525	600

Sum of Total Awards					
CIP Code	<1Y	1Y	2Y	Asc	Total
01-Agriculture, Agricultural Operations, and Related Sciences				57	57
1.0101-Agricultural Business and Management, General				28	28
1.0205-Agricultural Mechanics and Equipment/Machine Technology				29	29
11-Computer and Information Sciences and Support Services	5			13	18
11.0101-Computer and Information Sciences, General	5			13	18
12-Personal and Culinary Services				9	9
12.0503-Culinary Arts/Chef Training				9	9
15-Engineering Technologies/Technicians		4		95	99
15.0101-Architectural Engineering Technology/Technician				14	14
15.0201-Civil Engineering Technology/Technician				8	8
15.0399-Electrical and Electronic Engineering Technologies/Technicians, Other				41	41
15.0501-Heating, Ventilation, Air Conditioning and Refrigeration Engineering Technology		3		10	13
15.0613-Manufacturing Engineering Technology/Technician				7	7
15.0699-Industrial Production Technologies/Technicians, Other		1			1
15.1001-Construction Engineering Technology/Technician				15	15
24-Liberal Arts and Sciences, General Studies and Humanities				84	84
24.0101-Liberal Arts and Sciences/Liberal Studies				84	84
46-Construction Trades		8		8	16
46.0415-Building Construction Technology				8	8
46.0503-Plumbing Technology/Plumber		8			8
47-Mechanics and Repair Technologies/Technicians			14	87	101
47.0201-Heating, Air Conditioning, Ventilation and Refrigeration Maintenance Technology				1	1
47.0603-Autobody/Collision and Repair Technology/Technician			2	6	8
47.0604-Automobile/Automotive Mechanics Technology/Technician			6	9	15
47.0605-Diesel Mechanics Technology/Technician			4	66	70
47.0606-Small Engine Mechanics and Repair Technology/Technician			2	4	6
47.0699-Vehicle Maintenance and Repair Technologies, Other				1	1
48-Precision Production		19		29	48
48.0501-Machine Tool Technology/Machinist		2		10	12
48.0508-Welding Technology/Welder		17		19	36
49-Transportation and Materials Moving		4			4
49.0101-Aeronautics/Aviation/Aerospace Science and Technology, General		4			4
51-Health Professions and Related Clinical Services		21		114	135
51.0601-Dental Assisting/Assistant		5		13	18
51.0602-Dental Hygiene/Hygienist				21	21
51.0707-Health Information/Medical Records Technology/Technician		4		7	11
51.0803-Occupational Therapist Assistant				11	11
51.0805-Pharmacy Technician/Assistant		1		7	8
51.0904-Emergency Medical Technology/Technician (EMT Paramedic)		11		8	19
51.3801-Registered Nursing/Registered Nurse				24	24
51.3901-Licensed Practical/Vocational Nurse Training				23	23
52-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services				29	29
52.0201-Business Administration and Management, General				29	29

#### Williston State College

	<1Y	1Y	Asc	Total
Total Completions	25	42	258	325

Sum of Total Awards		434		
CIP Code	<1Y	<b>1</b> Y	Asc	Total
11-Computer and Information Sciences and Support Services			3	3
11.1002-System, Networking, and LAN/WAN Management/Manager			3	3
15-Engineering Technologies/Technicians	4		1	5
15.0903-Petroleum Technology/Technician	4		1	5
24-Liberal Arts and Sciences, General Studies and Humanities			192	192
24.0101-Liberal Arts and Sciences/Liberal Studies			192	192
47-Mechanics and Repair Technologies/Technicians	17	11	8	36
47.0613-Medium/Heavy Vehicle and Truck Technology/Technician	17	11	8	36
48-Precision Production	4	3	1	8
48.0508-Welding Technology/Welder	4	3	1	8
51-Health Professions and Related Clinical Services		28	19	47
51.0203-Speech-Language Pathology/Pathologist			1	1
51.0713-Medical Insurance Coding Specialist/Coder		2		2
51.3501-Massage Therapy/Therapeutic Massage		6	1	7
51.3801-Registered Nursing/Registered Nurse			17	17
51.3901-Licensed Practical/Vocational Nurse Training		20		20
52-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services			34	34
52.0299-Business Administration, Management and Operations, Other			29	29
52.0302-Accounting Technology/Technician and Bookkeeping			5	5

Regional University Completions							
	<1Y	Asc	Вас	PBC	Mas	PMC	Total
Total Completions	52	58	1,374	52	168	5	1,709

ım of Total Awards P Code	<1Y	Asc	Bac	PBC	Mas	PMC	Tota
01-Agriculture, Agricultural Operations, and Related Sciences		7	13	1 50	IVIGS	TIVIC	2
1.0000-Agriculture, General		-	13				1
1.0105-Agricultural/Farm Supplies Retailing and Wholesaling		7					
03-Natural Resources and Conservation		-	16				1
3.0601-Wildlife, Fish and Wildlands Science and Management			11				1
3.0104-Environmental Science			5				-
09-Communication, Journalism, and Related Programs			27				2
9.0100-Communication, General			3				
9.0101-Speech Communication and Rhetoric			17				1
9.0701-Radio and Television			4				
9.9999-Communication, Journalism, and Related Programs, Other			3				
10-Communications Technologies/Technicians and Support Services			2				
10.9999-Communications Technologies/Technicians and Support Services, Other			2				
11-Computer and Information Sciences and Support Services	7		30				
11.0101-Computer and Information Sciences, General	,		23				
11.0103-Information Technology	6		23				
11.0301-Data Processing and Data Processing Technology/Technician	U		7				
11.0899-Computer Software and Media Applications, Other	1		,				
13-Education	13		357	20	81		47
13.0101-Education, General	13		337		13		1
13.1001-Special Education and Teaching, General			7	1	9		1
13.1006-Education/Teaching of Individuals with Mental Retardation			1	-	,		-
13.1099-Special Education and Teaching, Other			3				
13.1202-Elementary Education and Teaching			194				19
13.1210-Early Childhood Education and Teaching			9				13
13.1302-Art Teacher Education			3				
13.1303-Business Teacher Education			9				
13.1305-English/Language Arts Teacher Education			14				1
13.1307-Health Teacher Education			8				1
13.1309-Technology Teacher Education/Industrial Arts Teacher Education			5		39		4
13.1311-Mathematics Teacher Education			20		33		2
13.1312-Mathematics Teacher Education			7		2		2
					2		
13.1314-Physical Education Teaching and Coaching			32		2		3
13.1316-Science Teacher Education/General Science Teacher Education 13.1317-Social Science Teacher Education			12		2		1
			13				1
13.1319-Technical Teacher Education			9				
13.1322-Biology Teacher Education			4				
13.1323-Chemistry Teacher Education			3				4
13.1328-History Teacher Education			15				1
13.1330-Spanish Language Teacher Education			1				
13.1334-School Librarian/School Library Media Specialist	40			11			1
13.1399-Teacher Education and Professional Development, Specific Subject Areas, Otl	13			4			1
13.1401-Teaching English as a Second or Foreign Language/ESL Language Instructor				4			
13.1205-Secondary Education and Teaching					16		-
14-Engineering			6				
14.0903-Computer Software Engineering			6				
16-Foreign Languages, Literatures, and Linguistics	2		6				

16.0905 Spanish Language and Literature   2	CID Code	41V	A	Doo	DDC	D/Ioo	DNAC	Total
15.163-Sign Language Interpretation and Translation   3   3   3   3   3   3   3   3   3	CIP Code	<1Y	Asc	Bac	PBC	Mas	PMC	Total
19-Family and Consumer Sciences/Human Sciences   3   13   13   13   13   13   13   13	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	2						
19.0708-Chillé Care Powder/Assistant   3   3   3   3   3   3   3   3   3			2					
3   3   3   3   3   3   3   3   3   3			3					
23-English Language and Literature/Letters   17   17   17   17   17   17   17   1			2	15				
172   24-Liberal Arts and Sciences, General Studies and Humanities   11   49   50     24-Uiberal Arts and Sciences, Chiberal Studies   11   24   11     24-0102-General Studies   11   24   11     24-0102-General Studies   11   24   10     26-Biological and Biomedical Sciences   31   31   31     26-Biological and Biomedical Sciences   31   31   31     27-Mathematics, General   31   31   31     27-Mathematics, General   19   19   19     27-Mathematics, General   19   19   19     27-Mathematics, General   19   27   27   27     27-Mathematics, General   19   27   27   27     30-9999-Multi-/Interdisciplinary Studies   27   27   27     30-9999-Multi-/Interdisciplinary Studies   7   53   13   73     31-Ghal-Biote Art of Hysical Education/Fitness, General   7   13   20     31.0904-Hostlith and Physical Education/Fitness, General   7   13   20     31.0904-Hostlith and Physical Education/Fitness, General   7   13   20     31.0904-Hostlith and Physical Education/Fitness, Other   1   1   1     40-Physical Sciences   10   10   10     40.5001-Chemistry, General   21   21   21     42.2805-School Psychology   31   5   5   6     42.2803-Applied Psychology   10   10   10     42.2803-Applied Psychology   10   10   10     43-Security and Protective Services   34   34   44     44.2010-Psychology   10   10   10     43-Security and Protective Services   34   34   34     44-Public Administration and Social Service Professions   58   8   8     44.0000-Human Services, General   1   1   1   1     45-Social Sciences   12   1   2   1     45-Social Sciences   12   1   2   1     45-Social Sciences   10   10   10     47-Social Work   50   10   10   10     47-Social Work   50   10   10   10     48-Social Sciences   10   10   10   10     49-Social Sciences   12   10   10     49-Social Work   50   10   10   10   10     40-Social Work   50   10   10   10   10     40-Social Work   50   10   10   10   10   10     41-Social Work   50   10   10   10   10   10     41-Social Work   50   10   10   10   10   10   10     41-Social Work   50   10   10   1	·		3	17				
11			11					
24.0102-General Studies				43				
26-Biological and Biomedical Sciences   31   31   31   32   32   32   32   32			11	40				
27.0101-Biology/Biological Sciences, General   31   27.44thematics and Statistics   19   19   19   19   27.0101-Mathematics, General   19   19   19   30.44thematics, General   19   19   29.44thematics, General   19   19   27.0101-Mathematics, General   19   19   27.0101-Mathematics, General   19   19   27.0101-Mathematics, General   27   27   27   27   27   27   27   2								
27.Mathematics and Statistics   19   19   27.0101-Mathematics, General   19   19   27.0101-Mathematics, General   19   19   27.0101-Mathematics, General   19   27   27   27   30.9999-Multi-/Interdisciplinary Studies, Other   27   27   27   30.9999-Multi-/Interdisciplinary Studies, Other   27   31   27   27   31.978, Kenceration, Leisure, and Fitness Studies   7   53   13   73   31.0501-Health and Physical Education/Fitness, General   7   13   20   20   21   20   20								
19								
30-Multi/Interdisciplinary Studies								
31-parks, Recreation, Leisure, and Fitness Studies   7   53   13   73   31.5031-4 leath and Physical Education/Fitness, General   7   13   20   20   31.0504-Sport and Fitness Administration/Management   29   13   42   31.0505-Kinesiology and Exercise Science   10   10   10   31.0599-Health and Physical Education/Fitness, Other   1   1   1   1   1   1   1   1   1								
31-Parks, Recreation, Leisure, and Fitness Studies   7   53   13   73   31.0501-Health and Physical Education/Fitness, General   7   13   20   31.0505-Kpot nad Fitness Administration/Management   29   13   422   31.0505-Kinesiology and Exercise Science   10   10   10   10   10   10   10   1								
31.0501-Health and Physical Education/Fitness, General   7		7				13		
31.0504 Sport and Fitness Administration/Management         29         13         42           31.0505 - Kinesiology and Exercise Science         10         1         1           40-Physical Sciences         10         10         10           40.0501 - Chemistry, General         6         6         6           40.0501 - Geology/Earth Science, General         4         4         4           42-Psychology         31         5         36           42.2013 - Psychology, General         21         21         21           42.2015 - School Psychology         10         10         10           42.2014 - Psychology         10         10         10           43.5ecurity and Protective Services         34         34         34           43.1014 - Criminal Justice/Safety Studies         34         34         34           44.Public Administration and Social Service Professions         58         8         8           44.0001 - Social Work         50         50         50           45.5ocial Sciences         12         12         12           45.5ocial Sciences, General         10         1         1           45.5ocial Sciences, General         10         7         7         7						13		
31.0505-Kinesiology and Exercise Science		,				13		
1				_		13		
A0-Physical Sciences	o,			_				
40.0501-Chemistry, General								
40.0601-Geology/Earth Science, General       4       4.24-Psychology       31       5       36         42.2010-Psychology, General       21       21       21         42.2085-School Psychology       10       5       5       5         42.2813-Applied Psychology       10       43       34       34         43-Security and Protective Services       34       34       34         43-9.010-Criminal Justice/Safety Studies       34       34       34         44-Public Administration and Social Service Professions       8       8       8         44-Q001-Unuman Services, General       8       8       8         44-O701-Social Work       50       50       50         45-Social Sciences, General       10       10       10         45-Stocial Sciences, General       10       10       10         45-Univarian and Performing Arts       9       20       29         50-Visual and Performi	•							
42-Psychology         31         5         36           42.0101-Psychology, General         21         21           42.2805-School Psychology         10         5         5           42.2813-Applied Psychology         10         10           43-Security and Protective Services         34         34           43.0104-Criminal Justice/Safety Studies         34         34           44-Public Administration and Social Service Professions         58         58           44.0000-Human Services, General         50         50           44.0001-Social Sciences         12         12           45.50cial Sciences, General         10         2         12           45.1011-Social Sciences, General         10         2         2         2           45.0101-Social Sciences, General         10         5         2								
42.10101-Psychology, General       21       21         42.2805-School Psychology       10       5       5         42.2813-Applied Psychology       10       10       10         43-Security and Protective Services       34       34       34         43.0104-Criminal Justice/Safety Studies       34       34         44-Public Administration and Social Service Professions       58       58         44.0001-Bocial Sciences       12       12       10         45.50cial Sciences       12       12       12         45.50cial Sciences, General       10       50       50         45.50cial Sciences, General       10       10       10         45.50cial Sciences, General       10       2       2       2         45.50cial Sciences, General       3       3       3       3         50.0501-Drama and Dramatics/Theatre Arts, General       7       7       7         50.0901-Music, General       7       7       7         50.0901-Music, General       4       4       4         50.0901-Music, General       4       4       4         50.0901-Music Theory and Composition       1       1       4         50.0901-Music Theory and Composition							5	
42.2805-School Psychology       10       10         42.2813-Applied Psychology       34       34         43-Security and Protective Services       34       34         43.0104-Criminal Justice/Safety Studies       34       34         44-Public Administration and Social Service Professions       58       58         44-0000-Human Services, General       50       50         44-0001-Social Work       50       50         45-Social Sciences       12       12       12         45.0101-Social Sciences, General       10       10       10         45.101-Social Sciences, General       2       2       22         50-Visual and Performing Arts       9       20       2       29         50.0501-Drama and Dramatics/Theatre Arts, General       3       3       3         50.0901-Music, General       7       6       6       6         50.0901-Music, General       4       4       4         50.0901-Music Theory and Composition       1       4       4         50.0902-Piano and Organ       4       4       4         50.0903-Piano and Related Clinical Services       26       16       33       220         51-Belth Professions and Related Clinical Services								
42.2813-Applied Psychology       10       10         43-Security and Protective Services       34       34         44.01014-Criminal Justice/Safety Studies       34       34         44-Public Administration and Social Service Professions       58       58         44.0000-Human Services, General       8       8       8         44.0701-Social Work       50       50       50         45-Social Sciences       12       12       12         45.0101-Social Sciences, General       10       10       10         45.1101-Sociology       2       2       2       2         50-Visual and Performing Arts       9       20							5	
43-Security and Protective Services       34       34         43.0104-Criminal Justice/Safety Studies       34       34         44-Public Administration and Social Service Professions       58       58         44.0000-Human Services, General       8       8         44.0701-Social Work       50       50         45-Social Sciences       12       12         45.0101-Social Sciences, General       10       10         45.101-Sociology       2       2       2         50-Visual and Performing Arts       9       20       29         50.0501-Drama and Dramatics/Theatre Arts, General       3       3       3         50.0701-Art/Art Studies, General       7       7       7         50.0901-Music, General       6       6       6         50.0401-Design and Visual Communications, General       4       4       4         50.0904-Music Theory and Composition       1       1       1         50.0904-Music Theory and Composition       1       4       4         50.1002-Arts Management       4       4       4         51-Health Professions and Related Clinical Services       26       161       33       220         51.0201-Communication Sciences and Disorders, General				10				
43.0104-Criminal Justice/Safety Studies       34         44-Public Administration and Social Service Professions       58         44.0000-Human Services, General       8         44.0701-Social Work       50         50       50         45-Social Sciences       12         45.0101-Social Sciences, General       10       10         45.101-Sociology       2       2       2         50-Visual and Perforning Arts       9       20       29         50.0501-Drama and Dramatics/Theatre Arts, General       3       3       3         50.0701-Art/Art Studies, General       7       7       7         50.0901-Music, General       6       6       6         50.0401-Design and Visual Communications, General       4       4       4         50.0904-Music Theory and Composition       1       1       1         50.0907-Piano and Organ       4       4       4         50.1002-Arts Management       4       4       4         51-Health Professions and Related Clinical Services       26       161       33       220         51-1021-Communication Sciences and Disorders, General       21       33       54         51.0201-Enhology/Science - Radiographer       5       5<								
44-Public Administration and Social Service Professions         58         58           44.0000-Human Services, General         8         8         8           44.0701-Social Work         50         50           45-Social Sciences         12         12           45.0101-Social Sciences, General         10         10           45.1101-Sociology         2         2         2           50-Visual and Performing Arts         9         20         29           50.0501-Drama and Dramatics/Theatre Arts, General         3         3         3           50.0701-Art/Art Studies, General         7         7         7           50.0901-Music, General         6         6         6           50.0901-Music, General         4         4         4           50.0901-Music, General         1         4         4           50.0901-Music, General         4         4         4           50.0901-Music, General         1         3         2         4           50.0001-Music,				34				
44.0000-Human Services, General       8       8         44.0701-Social Work       50       50         45-Social Sciences       12       12         45.0101-Social Sciences, General       10       10         45.101-Sociology       2       2       2         50-Visual and Performing Arts       9       20       29         50.0501-Drama and Dramatics/Theatre Arts, General       3       3       3         50.0701-Art/Art Studies, General       6       6       6         50.0901-Music, General       6       6       6         50.0901-Music, General       4       4       4         50.0904-Music Theory and Composition       1       1       1         50.0907-Piano and Organ       4       4       4         50.1002-Arts Management       4       4       4         51-Health Professions and Related Clinical Services       26       161       33       220         51-U01-Communication Sciences and Disorders, General       21       33       54         51-U01-Radiologic Technology/Science - Radiographer       5       5       5         51.0913-Athletic Training/Trainer       5       5       5         51.1094-Balth/Medical Preparatory Programs, Othe				58				58
44.0701-Social Work       50       50         45-Social Sciences       12       12         45.0101-Social Sciences, General       10       10         45.1101-Sociology       2       2         50-Visual and Performing Arts       9       20       29         50.0501-Drama and Dramatics/Theatre Arts, General       3       3       3         50.0701-Art/Art Studies, General       7       7       7         50.0901-Music, General       6       6       6         50.0901-Music, General       4       4       4         50.0901-Music Theory and Composition       1       1       1         50.0907-Piano and Organ       4       4       4         50.1002-Arts Management       4       4       4         51-Health Professions and Related Clinical Services       26       161       33       220         51.0201-Communication Sciences and Disorders, General       21       33       54         51.0913-Athletic Training/Trainer       5       5       5         51.1095-Clinical Laboratory Science/Medical Technology/Technologist       4       4       4         51.1199-Health/Medical Preparatory Programs, Other       2       2       2         51.1501-Sub	44.0000-Human Services, General							
45.0101-Social Sciences, General       10       10         45.1101-Sociology       2       2         50-Visual and Performing Arts       9       20       29         50.0501-Drama and Dramatics/Theatre Arts, General       3       3       3         50.0501-Art/Art Studies, General       6       6       6         50.0901-Music, General       6       6       6         50.0901-Music Theory and Visual Communications, General       4       4       4         50.0904-Music Theory and Composition       1       1       1         50.0907-Piano and Organ       4       4       4         50.1002-Arts Management       4       4       4         51-Health Professions and Related Clinical Services       26       161       33       220         51.0201-Communication Sciences and Disorders, General       21       33       54         51.0913-Radiologic Technology/Science - Radiographer       5       5       5         51.0913-Athletic Training/Trainer       5       5       5         51.1091-Health/Medical Preparatory Programs, Other       2       2       2         51.1501-Substance Abuse/Addiction Counseling       10       10         51.3801-Registered Nursing/Registered Nurse <t< td=""><td>·</td><td></td><td></td><td>50</td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td>50</td></t<>	·			50				50
45.1101-Sociology       2       2         50-Visual and Performing Arts       9       20       29         50.0501-Drama and Dramatics/Theatre Arts, General       3       3       3         50.0701-Art/Art Studies, General       7       7       7         50.0901-Music, General       6       6       6         50.0901-Music, General       4       4       4         50.0904-Music Theory and Composition       1       1       1         50.0907-Piano and Organ       4       4       4         50.1002-Arts Management       4       4       4         51-Health Professions and Related Clinical Services       26       161       33       220         51.0021-Communication Sciences and Disorders, General       21       33       54         51.0911-Radiologic Technology/Science - Radiographer       5       5       5         51.0913-Athletic Training/Trainer       5       5       5         51.1005-Clinical Laboratory Science/Medical Technology/Technologist       4       4         51.1199-Health/Medical Preparatory Programs, Other       2       2       2         51.3801-Registered Nursing/Registered Nurse       10       10       10         51.3901-Licensed Practical/Vocational Nu	45-Social Sciences			12				12
45.1101-Sociology       2       2         50-Visual and Performing Arts       9       20       29         50.0501-Drama and Dramatics/Theatre Arts, General       3       3       3         50.0701-Art/Art Studies, General       7       7       7         50.0901-Music, General       4       4       4         50.0901-Music Theory and Visual Communications, General       4       4       4         50.0904-Music Theory and Composition       1       1       1         50.0907-Piano and Organ       4       4       4         50.1002-Arts Management       4       4       4         51-Health Professions and Related Clinical Services       26       161       33       220         51-Health Professions and Related Clinical Services       2       1       33       54         51-U021-Communication Sciences and Disorders, General       2       1       33       54         51.0911-Radiologic Technology/Science - Radiographer       5       5       5         51.0913-Athletic Training/Trainer       5       5       5         51.1005-Clinical Laboratory Science/Medical Technology/Technologist       4       4       4         51.1199-Health/Medical Preparatory Programs, Other       2       2 </td <td>45.0101-Social Sciences, General</td> <td></td> <td></td> <td>10</td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td>10</td>	45.0101-Social Sciences, General			10				10
50.0501-Drama and Dramatics/Theatre Arts, General       3       3         50.0701-Art/Art Studies, General       7       7         50.0901-Music, General       6       6         50.0401-Design and Visual Communications, General       4       4         50.0904-Music Theory and Composition       1       1         50.0907-Piano and Organ       4       4         50.1002-Arts Management       4       4         51.4ealth Professions and Related Clinical Services       26       161       33       220         51.0201-Communication Sciences and Disorders, General       21       33       54         51.0911-Radiologic Technology/Science - Radiographer       5       5       5         51.0913-Athletic Training/Trainer       5       5       5         51.1095-Clinical Laboratory Science/Medical Technology/Technologist       4       4       4         51.199-Health/Medical Preparatory Programs, Other       2       2       2         51.3801-Registered Nursing/Registered Nurse       114       114       114         51.3901-Licensed Practical/Vocational Nurse Training       26       26       26         52-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services       14       11       37       5       12 <t< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td><td>2</td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td>2</td></t<>				2				2
50.0501-Drama and Dramatics/Theatre Arts, General       3       3         50.0701-Art/Art Studies, General       7       7         50.0901-Music, General       6       6         50.0401-Design and Visual Communications, General       4       4         50.0904-Music Theory and Composition       1       1         50.0907-Piano and Organ       4       4         50.1002-Arts Management       4       4         51.4ealth Professions and Related Clinical Services       26       161       33       220         51.0201-Communication Sciences and Disorders, General       21       33       54         51.0911-Radiologic Technology/Science - Radiographer       5       5       5         51.0913-Athletic Training/Trainer       5       5       5         51.1095-Clinical Laboratory Science/Medical Technology/Technologist       4       4       4         51.199-Health/Medical Preparatory Programs, Other       2       2       2         51.3801-Registered Nursing/Registered Nurse       114       114       114         51.3901-Licensed Practical/Vocational Nurse Training       26       26       26         52-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services       14       11       37       5       12 <t< td=""><td>50-Visual and Performing Arts</td><td>9</td><td></td><td>20</td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td>29</td></t<>	50-Visual and Performing Arts	9		20				29
50.0901-Music, General       6       6         50.0401-Design and Visual Communications, General       4       4         50.0904-Music Theory and Composition       1       1         50.0907-Piano and Organ       4       4         50.1002-Arts Management       4       4         51-Health Professions and Related Clinical Services       26       161       33       220         51.0201-Communication Sciences and Disorders, General       21       33       54         51.0911-Radiologic Technology/Science - Radiographer       5       5       5         51.0913-Athletic Training/Trainer       5       5       5         51.1005-Clinical Laboratory Science/Medical Technology/Technologist       4       4       4         51.1199-Health/Medical Preparatory Programs, Other       2       2       2         51.1501-Substance Abuse/Addiction Counseling       10       10       10         51.3801-Registered Nursing/Registered Nurse       114       114       114         51.3901-Licensed Practical/Vocational Nurse Training       26       26         52-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services       14       11       372       32       41       470         52.0101-Business/Commerce, General       7       5<				3				
50.0401-Design and Visual Communications, General       4       4         50.0904-Music Theory and Composition       1       1         50.0907-Piano and Organ       4       4         50.1002-Arts Management       4       4         51-Health Professions and Related Clinical Services       26       161       33       220         51.0201-Communication Sciences and Disorders, General       21       33       54         51.0911-Radiologic Technology/Science - Radiographer       5       5       5         51.0913-Athletic Training/Trainer       5       5       5         51.1005-Clinical Laboratory Science/Medical Technology/Technologist       4       4       4         51.199-Health/Medical Preparatory Programs, Other       2       2       2         51.1501-Substance Abuse/Addiction Counseling       10       10       10         51.3801-Registered Nursing/Registered Nurse       114       114       114         51.3901-Licensed Practical/Vocational Nurse Training       26       26         52-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services       14       11       372       32       41       470         52.0101-Business/Commerce, General       7       5       12       20         52.0201-Business Admin	50.0701-Art/Art Studies, General			7				7
50.0904-Music Theory and Composition       1       1         50.0907-Piano and Organ       4       4         50.1002-Arts Management       4       4         51-Health Professions and Related Clinical Services       26       161       33       220         51.0201-Communication Sciences and Disorders, General       21       33       54         51.0911-Radiologic Technology/Science - Radiographer       5       5       5         51.0913-Athletic Training/Trainer       5       5       5         51.1005-Clinical Laboratory Science/Medical Technology/Technologist       4       4       4         51.1199-Health/Medical Preparatory Programs, Other       2       2       2         51.1501-Substance Abuse/Addiction Counseling       10       10       10         51.3801-Registered Nursing/Registered Nurse       114       114       114         51.3901-Licensed Practical/Vocational Nurse Training       26       26       26         52-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services       14       11       372       32       41       470         52.0101-Business/Commerce, General       7       5       12       209	50.0901-Music, General			6				6
50.0907-Piano and Organ4450.1002-Arts Management4451-Health Professions and Related Clinical Services261613322051.0201-Communication Sciences and Disorders, General21335451.0911-Radiologic Technology/Science - Radiographer55551.0913-Athletic Training/Trainer55551.1005-Clinical Laboratory Science/Medical Technology/Technologist44451.1199-Health/Medical Preparatory Programs, Other22251.1501-Substance Abuse/Addiction Counseling10101051.3801-Registered Nursing/Registered Nurse11411411451.3901-Licensed Practical/Vocational Nurse Training262652-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services1411372324147052.0101-Business/Commerce, General751252.0201-Business Administration and Management, General1642124209	50.0401-Design and Visual Communications, General	4						4
50.1002-Arts Management4451-Health Professions and Related Clinical Services261613322051.0201-Communication Sciences and Disorders, General21335451.0911-Radiologic Technology/Science - Radiographer55551.0913-Athletic Training/Trainer55551.1005-Clinical Laboratory Science/Medical Technology/Technologist4451.1199-Health/Medical Preparatory Programs, Other22251.1501-Substance Abuse/Addiction Counseling10101051.3801-Registered Nursing/Registered Nurse11411411451.3901-Licensed Practical/Vocational Nurse Training26262652-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services1411372324147052.0101-Business/Commerce, General751252.0201-Business Administration and Management, General1642124209	50.0904-Music Theory and Composition	1						1
51-Health Professions and Related Clinical Services261613322051.0201-Communication Sciences and Disorders, General21335451.0911-Radiologic Technology/Science - Radiographer5551.0913-Athletic Training/Trainer5551.1005-Clinical Laboratory Science/Medical Technology/Technologist4451.1199-Health/Medical Preparatory Programs, Other2251.501-Substance Abuse/Addiction Counseling101051.3801-Registered Nursing/Registered Nurse11411451.3901-Licensed Practical/Vocational Nurse Training262652-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services1411372324152.0101-Business/Commerce, General751252.0201-Business Administration and Management, General1642124209	50.0907-Piano and Organ	4						4
51.0201-Communication Sciences and Disorders, General21335451.0911-Radiologic Technology/Science - Radiographer5551.0913-Athletic Training/Trainer5551.1005-Clinical Laboratory Science/Medical Technology/Technologist4451.1199-Health/Medical Preparatory Programs, Other2251.501-Substance Abuse/Addiction Counseling101051.3801-Registered Nursing/Registered Nurse11411451.3901-Licensed Practical/Vocational Nurse Training262652-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services1411372324152.0101-Business/Commerce, General751252.0201-Business Administration and Management, General1642124209	50.1002-Arts Management			4				4
51.0911-Radiologic Technology/Science - Radiographer5551.0913-Athletic Training/Trainer5551.1005-Clinical Laboratory Science/Medical Technology/Technologist4451.1199-Health/Medical Preparatory Programs, Other2251.1501-Substance Abuse/Addiction Counseling101051.3801-Registered Nursing/Registered Nurse11411451.3901-Licensed Practical/Vocational Nurse Training262652-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services1411372324152.0101-Business/Commerce, General751252.0201-Business Administration and Management, General1642124209	51-Health Professions and Related Clinical Services		26	161		33		220
51.0913-Athletic Training/Trainer5551.1005-Clinical Laboratory Science/Medical Technology/Technologist4451.1199-Health/Medical Preparatory Programs, Other2251.1501-Substance Abuse/Addiction Counseling101051.3801-Registered Nursing/Registered Nurse11411451.3901-Licensed Practical/Vocational Nurse Training262652-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services1411372324147052.0101-Business/Commerce, General751252.0201-Business Administration and Management, General1642124209	51.0201-Communication Sciences and Disorders, General			21		33		54
51.1005-Clinical Laboratory Science/Medical Technology/Technologist  51.1199-Health/Medical Preparatory Programs, Other  51.1501-Substance Abuse/Addiction Counseling  51.3801-Registered Nursing/Registered Nurse  51.3901-Licensed Practical/Vocational Nurse Training  26  52-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services  14  11  372  32  41  470  52.0101-Business/Commerce, General  7  5  12  52.0201-Business Administration and Management, General  164  21  24  209	51.0911-Radiologic Technology/Science - Radiographer			5				5
51.1199-Health/Medical Preparatory Programs, Other2251.1501-Substance Abuse/Addiction Counseling101051.3801-Registered Nursing/Registered Nurse11411451.3901-Licensed Practical/Vocational Nurse Training262652-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services1411372324152.0101-Business/Commerce, General751252.0201-Business Administration and Management, General1642124209	51.0913-Athletic Training/Trainer			5				5
51.1501-Substance Abuse/Addiction Counseling101051.3801-Registered Nursing/Registered Nurse11411451.3901-Licensed Practical/Vocational Nurse Training262652-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services1411372324147052.0101-Business/Commerce, General751252.0201-Business Administration and Management, General1642124209	51.1005-Clinical Laboratory Science/Medical Technology/Technologist			4				4
51.3801-Registered Nursing/Registered Nurse11411451.3901-Licensed Practical/Vocational Nurse Training262652-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services1411372324147052.0101-Business/Commerce, General751252.0201-Business Administration and Management, General1642124209				2				2
51.3901-Licensed Practical/Vocational Nurse Training262652-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services1411372324147052.0101-Business/Commerce, General751252.0201-Business Administration and Management, General1642124209				10				10
52-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services1411372324147052.0101-Business/Commerce, General751252.0201-Business Administration and Management, General1642124209				114				114
52.0101-Business/Commerce, General751252.0201-Business Administration and Management, General1642124209	51.3901-Licensed Practical/Vocational Nurse Training		26					26
52.0201-Business Administration and Management, General 164 21 24 209	52-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services	14	11	372	32	41		470
	52.0101-Business/Commerce, General		7	5				12
52.0299-Business Administration, Management and Operations, Other 17 17				164	21	24		209
	52.0299-Business Administration, Management and Operations, Other			17				17

CIP Code	<1Y	Asc	Bac	PBC	Mas	PMC	Total
52.0301-Accounting			47				47
52.0302-Accounting Technology/Technician and Bookkeeping	2						2
52.0401-Administrative Assistant and Secretarial Science, General		4					4
52.0801-Finance, General			31				31
52.0899-Finance and Financial Management Services, Other			3				3
52.1001-Human Resources Management/Personnel Administration, General	3		19				22
52.1101-International Business/Trade/Commerce			24				24
52.1201-Management Information Systems, General	1		17	9	17		44
52.1299-Management Information Systems and Services, Other			2	2			4
52.1401-Marketing/Marketing Management, General			38				38
52.1804-Selling Skills and Sales Operations	1						1
52.0799-Entrepreneurial and Small Business Operations, Other	6		5				11
52.1499-Marketing, Other	1						1
54-History			10				10
54.0101-History, General			10				10

#### Dickinson State College

	<1Y	Asc	Bac	Total
Total Completions	6	48	267	321

um of Total Awards	424			
IP Code	<1Y	Asc	Bac	Tota
01-Agriculture, Agricultural Operations, and Related Sciences		7	13	20
1.0000-Agriculture, General		7	13	13
1.0105-Agricultural/Farm Supplies Retailing and Wholesaling		7	•	-
03-Natural Resources and Conservation			2	:
3.0104-Environmental Science			2	-
09-Communication, Journalism, and Related Programs			4	•
9.0101-Speech Communication and Rhetoric			4	4
11-Computer and Information Sciences and Support Services			16	1
11.0101-Computer and Information Sciences, General			9	
11.0301-Data Processing and Data Processing Technology/Technician			7	
13-Education			24	24
13.1202-Elementary Education and Teaching			11	11
13.1302-Art Teacher Education			1	1
13.1303-Business Teacher Education			1	2
13.1311-Mathematics Teacher Education			3	3
13.1312-Music Teacher Education			1	-
13.1314-Physical Education Teaching and Coaching			3	3
13.1317-Social Science Teacher Education			2	2
13.1323-Chemistry Teacher Education			2	2
23-English Language and Literature/Letters			3	
23.0101-English Language and Literature, General			3	
24-Liberal Arts and Sciences, General Studies and Humanities		11		1
24.0101-Liberal Arts and Sciences/Liberal Studies		11		1
26-Biological and Biomedical Sciences			2	
26.0101-Biology/Biological Sciences, General			2	
27-Mathematics and Statistics			3	
27.0101-Mathematics, General			3	
30-Multi/Interdisciplinary Studies			27	2
30.9999-Multi-/Interdisciplinary Studies, Other			27	2
31-Parks, Recreation, Leisure, and Fitness Studies			10	1
31.0505-Kinesiology and Exercise Science			10	1
40-Physical Sciences			1	:
40.0501-Chemistry, General			1	-
42-Psychology			3	3
42.0101-Psychology, General			3	3
45-Social Sciences			7	
45.0101-Social Sciences, General			7	7
50-Visual and Performing Arts			5	5
50.0501-Drama and Dramatics/Theatre Arts, General			2	2

CIP Code	<1Y	Asc	Bac	Total
50.1002-Arts Management			3	3
51-Health Professions and Related Clinical Services		26	19	45
51.3801-Registered Nursing/Registered Nurse			19	19
51.3901-Licensed Practical/Vocational Nurse Training		26		26
52-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services	6	4	123	133
52.0101-Business/Commerce, General			5	5
52.0201-Business Administration and Management, General			52	52
52.0301-Accounting			31	31
52.0302-Accounting Technology/Technician and Bookkeeping	2			2
52.0401-Administrative Assistant and Secretarial Science, General		4		4
52.0801-Finance, General			14	14
52.1001-Human Resources Management/Personnel Administration, General	3		19	22
52.1101-International Business/Trade/Commerce			2	2
52.1499-Marketing, Other	1			1
54-History			5	5
54.0101-History, General			5	5

#### Mayville State University

	Asc	Bac	Mas	Total
Total Completions	10	200	8	218

Sum of Total Awards				
CIP Code	Asc	Bac	Mas	Total
09-Communication, Journalism, and Related Programs		6		6
9.0101-Speech Communication and Rhetoric		6		6
13-Education		51	8	59
13.1001-Special Education and Teaching, General		3		3
13.1202-Elementary Education and Teaching		32		32
13.1210-Early Childhood Education and Teaching		5		5
13.1305-English/Language Arts Teacher Education		1		1
13.1311-Mathematics Teacher Education		5		5
13.1314-Physical Education Teaching and Coaching		2		2
13.1317-Social Science Teacher Education		2		2
13.1322-Biology Teacher Education		1		1
13.1205-Secondary Education and Teaching			8	8
19-Family and Consumer Sciences/Human Sciences	3	13		16
19.0708-Child Care and Support Services Management		13		13
19.0709-Child Care Provider/Assistant	3			3
24-Liberal Arts and Sciences, General Studies and Humanities		20		20
24.0102-General Studies		20		20
26-Biological and Biomedical Sciences		6		6
26.0101-Biology/Biological Sciences, General		6		6
27-Mathematics and Statistics		9		9
27.0101-Mathematics, General		9		9
31-Parks, Recreation, Leisure, and Fitness Studies		10		10
31.0501-Health and Physical Education/Fitness, General		4		4
31.0504-Sport and Fitness Administration/Management		5		5
31.0599-Health and Physical Education/Fitness, Other		1		1
40-Physical Sciences		1		1
40.0501-Chemistry, General		1		1
42-Psychology		10		10
42.2813-Applied Psychology		10		10
45-Social Sciences		2		2
45.0101-Social Sciences, General		2		2
51-Health Professions and Related Clinical Services		45		45
51.3801-Registered Nursing/Registered Nurse		45		45
52-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services	7	27		34
52.0101-Business/Commerce, General	7			7
52.0201-Business Administration and Management, General		10		10
52.0299-Business Administration, Management and Operations, Other		17		17

#### Minot State University

	<1Y	Bac	PBC	Mas	PMC	Total
Total Completions	7	607	33	113	5	765

m of Total Awards P Code	<1Y	Bac	РВС	Mas	PMC	To
09-Communication, Journalism, and Related Programs	711	12	FDC	IVIGS	FIVIC	10
9.0100-Communication, General		3				
9.0101-Speech Communication and Rhetoric		2				
9.0701-Radio and Television		4				
9.9999-Communication, Journalism, and Related Programs, Other		3				
LO-Communications Technologies/Technicians and Support Services		2				
10.9999-Communications Technologies/Technicians and Support Services, Other		2				
1-Computer and Information Sciences and Support Services		9				
11.0101-Computer and Information Sciences, General		9				
3-Education		94	1	26		
13.0101-Education, General		34	_	13		
·		4	1	13 9		
13.1001-Special Education and Teaching, General		4	1	9		
13.1006-Education/Teaching of Individuals with Mental Retardation		1				
13.1099-Special Education and Teaching, Other		3				
13.1202-Elementary Education and Teaching		38				
13.1210-Early Childhood Education and Teaching		4				
13.1302-Art Teacher Education		1				
13.1303-Business Teacher Education		2				
13.1305-English/Language Arts Teacher Education		5				
13.1311-Mathematics Teacher Education		5				
13.1312-Music Teacher Education		5		2		
13.1314-Physical Education Teaching and Coaching		13				
13.1316-Science Teacher Education/General Science Teacher Education				2		
13.1317-Social Science Teacher Education		4				
13.1322-Biology Teacher Education		1				
13.1323-Chemistry Teacher Education		1				
13.1328-History Teacher Education		6				
13.1330-Spanish Language Teacher Education		1				
6-Foreign Languages, Literatures, and Linguistics		6				
16.0101-Foreign Languages and Literatures, General		1				
16.0905-Spanish Language and Literature		2				
16.1603-Sign Language Interpretation and Translation		3				
23-English Language and Literature/Letters		6				
23.0101-English Language and Literature, General		6				
24-Liberal Arts and Sciences, General Studies and Humanities		27				
24.0102-General Studies		27				
26-Biological and Biomedical Sciences		16				
26.0101-Biology/Biological Sciences, General		16				
27-Mathematics and Statistics		7				
27.0101-Mathematics, General		7				
31-Parks, Recreation, Leisure, and Fitness Studies		24		13		
31.0504-Sport and Fitness Administration/Management		24		13		
40-Physical Sciences		8				
40.0501-Chemistry, General		4				
40.0601-Geology/Earth Science, General		4				
12-Psychology		11			5	
42.0101-Psychology, General		11				
42.2805-School Psychology		11			5	

CIP Code	<1Y	Bac	PBC	Mas	PMC	Total
43-Security and Protective Services		34				34
43.0104-Criminal Justice/Safety Studies		34				34
44-Public Administration and Social Service Professions		50				50
44.0701-Social Work		50				50
45-Social Sciences		2				2
45.1101-Sociology		2				2
50-Visual and Performing Arts		7				7
50.0501-Drama and Dramatics/Theatre Arts, General		1				1
50.0701-Art/Art Studies, General		5				5
50.1002-Arts Management		1				1
51-Health Professions and Related Clinical Services		93		33		126
51.0201-Communication Sciences and Disorders, General		21		33		54
51.0911-Radiologic Technology/Science - Radiographer		5				5
51.0913-Athletic Training/Trainer		3				3
51.1005-Clinical Laboratory Science/Medical Technology/Technologist		4				4
51.1501-Substance Abuse/Addiction Counseling		10				10
51.3801-Registered Nursing/Registered Nurse		50				50
52-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services	7	196	32	41		276
52.0201-Business Administration and Management, General		78	21	24		123
52.0301-Accounting		16				16
52.0801-Finance, General		17				17
52.0899-Finance and Financial Management Services, Other		3				3
52.1101-International Business/Trade/Commerce		22				22
52.1201-Management Information Systems, General	1	15	9	17		42
52.1299-Management Information Systems and Services, Other		2	2			4
52.1401-Marketing/Marketing Management, General		38				38
52.0799-Entrepreneurial and Small Business Operations, Other	6	5				11
54-History		3				3
54.0101-History, General		3				3

#### Valley City State University

	<1Y	Bac	PBC	Mas	Total
Total Completions	39	300	19	47	405

oum of Total Awards					
IP Code	<1Y	Bac	PBC	Mas	
03-Natural Resources and Conservation		14			14
3.0601-Wildlife, Fish and Wildlands Science and Management		11			1:
3.0104-Environmental Science		3			
09-Communication, Journalism, and Related Programs		5			
9.0101-Speech Communication and Rhetoric	_	5			
11-Computer and Information Sciences and Support Services	7	5			13
11.0101-Computer and Information Sciences, General	_	5			
11.0103-Information Technology	6				
11.0899-Computer Software and Media Applications, Other	1				
13-Education	13	188	19	47	267
13.1202-Elementary Education and Teaching		113			113
13.1302-Art Teacher Education		1			-
13.1303-Business Teacher Education		6			$\epsilon$
13.1305-English/Language Arts Teacher Education		8			8
13.1307-Health Teacher Education		8			8
13.1309-Technology Teacher Education/Industrial Arts Teacher Education		5		39	44
13.1311-Mathematics Teacher Education		7			
13.1312-Music Teacher Education		1			:
13.1314-Physical Education Teaching and Coaching		14			1
13.1317-Social Science Teacher Education		5			!
13.1319-Technical Teacher Education		9			9
13.1322-Biology Teacher Education		2			:
13.1328-History Teacher Education		9			Ģ
13.1334-School Librarian/School Library Media Specialist			11		1:
13.1399-Teacher Education and Professional Development, Specific Subject Areas, Other	13		4		1
13.1401-Teaching English as a Second or Foreign Language/ESL Language Instructor			4		
13.1205-Secondary Education and Teaching				8	
14-Engineering		6			(
14.0903-Computer Software Engineering		6			(
16-Foreign Languages, Literatures, and Linguistics	2				
16.0905-Spanish Language and Literature	2				
23-English Language and Literature/Letters		8			
23.0101-English Language and Literature, General		8			
24-Liberal Arts and Sciences, General Studies and Humanities		2			
24.0102-General Studies		2			
26-Biological and Biomedical Sciences		7			
26.0101-Biology/Biological Sciences, General		7			
31-Parks, Recreation, Leisure, and Fitness Studies	7	9			1
31.0501-Health and Physical Education/Fitness, General	7	9			1
42-Psychology		7			
42.0101-Psychology, General		7			
44-Public Administration and Social Service Professions		8			
44.0000-Human Services, General		8			
45-Social Sciences		1			
45.0101-Social Sciences, General		1			1
50-Visual and Performing Arts	9	8			1
	•	•			_

CIP Code	<1Y	Bac	PBC	Mas	Total
50.0701-Art/Art Studies, General		2			2
50.0901-Music, General		6			6
50.0401-Design and Visual Communications, General	4				4
50.0904-Music Theory and Composition	1				1
50.0907-Piano and Organ	4				4
51-Health Professions and Related Clinical Services		4			4
51.0913-Athletic Training/Trainer		2			2
51.1199-Health/Medical Preparatory Programs, Other		2			2
52-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services	1	26			27
52.0201-Business Administration and Management, General		24			24
52.1201-Management Information Systems, General		2			2
52.1804-Selling Skills and Sales Operations	1				1
54-History		2			2
54.0101-History, General		2			2

Research University Completions								
	<1Y	1Y	Вас	PBC	Mas	D-P	D-R	Total
Total Completions	99	45	4,819	78	1,250	320	175	6,786

Sum of Total Awards								
CIP Code	<1Y	1Y	Bac	PBC	Mas	D-P	D-R	Total
01-Agriculture, Agricultural Operations, and Related Sciences			281	1	42		10	334
1.0000-Agriculture, General			15					15
1.0102-Agribusiness/Agricultural Business Operations			11		•			11
1.0103-Agricultural Economics			68		9			77
1.0201-Agricultural Mechanization, General			19					19
1.0304-Crop Production			78					78
1.0507-Equestrian/Equine Studies			9					9
1.0607-Turf and Turfgrass Management			1					1
1.0802-Agricultural Communication/Journalism			6					6
1.0901-Animal Sciences, General			46		6		4	56
1.1001-Food Science			10					10
1.1002-Food Technology and Processing					3		2	5
1.1099-Food Science and Technology, Other			2	1	4			7
1.1102-Agronomy and Crop Science					13		3	16
1.1103-Horticultural Science			11					11
1.1106-Range Science and Management			1		4			5
1.1201-Soil Science and Agronomy, General			4		2		1	7
1.0801-Agricultural and Extension Education Services					1			1
03-Natural Resources and Conservation			23		14		3	40
3.0103-Environmental Studies			3		2		3	8
3.0201-Natural Resources Management and Policy			20		12			32
04-Architecture and Related Services			55		40			95
4.0201-Architecture			45		34			79
4.0401-Environmental Design/Architecture			8					8
4.0601-Landscape Architecture			2		6			8
05-Area, Ethnic, Cultural, and Gender Studies			10					10
5.0123-Chinese Studies			3					3
5.0202-American Indian/Native American Studies			2					2
5.0207-Women's Studies			5					5
09-Communication, Journalism, and Related Programs			149		9			158
9.0100-Communication, General			89		5			94
9.0101-Speech Communication and Rhetoric					3			3
9.0102-Mass Communication/Media Studies					1			1
9.0499-Journalism, Other			11					11
9.0702-Digital Communication and Media/Multimedia			5					5
9.0900-Public Relations, Advertising, and Applied Communication			41					41
9.0905-Health Communication			3					3
10-Communications Technologies/Technicians and Support Services			10					10
10.0301-Graphic Communications, General			10					10
11-Computer and Information Sciences and Support Services			130	1	22		4	157
11.0101-Computer and Information Sciences, General			37	-			-	37
11.0501-Computer Systems Analysis/Analyst			18					18
11.0701-Computer Systems Analysis/Analysis			74		22		4	100
11.1003-Computer and Information Systems Security				1	22		4	
	4		206	1	220		20	600
13-Education 13.0301-Curriculum and Instruction	1		206	24	339		38	608
					7		13	7
13.0401-Educational Leadership and Administration, General					63		13	76

CIP Code	<1Y	1Y	Bac	PBC	Mas	D-P	D-R	Total
13.0406-Higher Education/Higher Education Administration					9		4	13
13.0501-Educational/Instructional Technology				1	8			9
13.0601-Educational Evaluation and Research					_		9	9
13.0699-Educational Assessment, Evaluation, and Research, Other							3	3
13.1001-Special Education and Teaching, General					125		J	125
13.1013-Education/Teaching of Individuals with Autism				10	123			10
13.1101-Counselor Education/School Counseling and Guidance Services				10	54		2	56
13.1202-Elementary Education and Teaching			76		10		2	86
13.1203-Junior High/Intermediate/Middle School Education and Teaching	,		8		10			8
13.1206-Teacher Education, Multiple Levels	1		0		12			12
13.1210-Teacher Education, Multiple Levels  13.1210-Early Childhood Education and Teaching			15		14			29
13.1299-Teacher Education & Professional Development, Specific Levels &	. Mothods	Othor	13	13	14		6	19
	k ivietrious,	, Other	12	15	2		О	
13.1301-Agricultural Teacher Education			13		2			15
13.1302-Art Teacher Education			1					1
13.1305-English/Language Arts Teacher Education			9					9
13.1307-Health Teacher Education			5					5
13.1308-Family and Consumer Sciences/Home Economics Teacher Educat	ion		10		1			11
13.1311-Mathematics Teacher Education			3					3
13.1312-Music Teacher Education			4					4
13.1314-Physical Education Teaching and Coaching			4					4
13.1315-Reading Teacher Education					24			24
13.1316-Science Teacher Education/General Science Teacher Education			4					4
13.1318-Social Studies Teacher Education			24					24
13.1322-Biology Teacher Education			8					8
13.1323-Chemistry Teacher Education			2					2
13.1330-Spanish Language Teacher Education			1					1
13.1399-Teacher Education and Professional Development, Specific Subjection	ct Areas, O	ther					1	1
13.1401-Teaching English as a Second or Foreign Language/ESL Language	Instructor				10			10
13.1205-Secondary Education and Teaching			19					19
13.0202-Multicultural Education	1							1
14-Engineering		E	45	4	97		19	765
14.0301-Agricultural Engineering			17		2		2	
14.0701-Chemical Engineering			42				3	22
Thorat chemical Engineering			43		7		1	22 51
14.0801-Civil Engineering, General		1	43 125		7 7			
		1					1	51
14.0801-Civil Engineering, General		1	L <b>2</b> 5	2			1	51 136
14.0801-Civil Engineering, General 14.0901-Computer Engineering, General		1	L <b>2</b> 5	2	7		1 4	51 136 25
14.0801-Civil Engineering, General 14.0901-Computer Engineering, General 14.0903-Computer Software Engineering 14.1001-Electrical and Electronics Engineering		1	25	2	7 15		1 4 2	51 136 25 19
14.0801-Civil Engineering, General 14.0901-Computer Engineering, General 14.0903-Computer Software Engineering 14.1001-Electrical and Electronics Engineering 14.1401-Environmental/Environmental Health Engineering			125 25 99	2	7 15 11		1 4 2	51 136 25 19 113
14.0801-Civil Engineering, General 14.0901-Computer Engineering, General 14.0903-Computer Software Engineering 14.1001-Electrical and Electronics Engineering 14.1401-Environmental/Environmental Health Engineering 14.1901-Mechanical Engineering			25 25 99 3 255	2	7 15 11 1		1 4 2 3	51 136 25 19 113 4
14.0801-Civil Engineering, General 14.0901-Computer Engineering, General 14.0903-Computer Software Engineering 14.1001-Electrical and Electronics Engineering 14.1401-Environmental/Environmental Health Engineering 14.1901-Mechanical Engineering 14.2501-Petroleum Engineering			125 25 99 3	2	7 15 11 1 27		1 4 2 3	51 136 25 19 113 4 284 45
14.0801-Civil Engineering, General 14.0901-Computer Engineering, General 14.0903-Computer Software Engineering 14.1001-Electrical and Electronics Engineering 14.1401-Environmental/Environmental Health Engineering 14.1901-Mechanical Engineering 14.2501-Petroleum Engineering 14.3301-Construction Engineering			25 25 99 3 255 33 4		7 15 11 1 27 10		1 4 2 3	51 136 25 19 113 4 284 45
14.0801-Civil Engineering, General 14.0901-Computer Engineering, General 14.0903-Computer Software Engineering 14.1001-Electrical and Electronics Engineering 14.1401-Environmental/Environmental Health Engineering 14.1901-Mechanical Engineering 14.2501-Petroleum Engineering 14.3301-Construction Engineering 14.3501-Industrial Engineering			25 25 99 3 255 33 4 28		7 15 11 1 27 10		1 4 2 3	51 136 25 19 113 4 284 45 15
14.0801-Civil Engineering, General 14.0901-Computer Engineering, General 14.0903-Computer Software Engineering 14.1001-Electrical and Electronics Engineering 14.1401-Environmental/Environmental Health Engineering 14.1901-Mechanical Engineering 14.2501-Petroleum Engineering 14.3301-Construction Engineering 14.3501-Industrial Engineering 14.3601-Manufacturing Engineering			25 25 99 3 255 33 4 28 5		7 15 11 1 27 10 9		1 4 2 3	51 136 25 19 113 4 284 45 15 28
14.0801-Civil Engineering, General 14.0901-Computer Engineering, General 14.0903-Computer Software Engineering 14.1001-Electrical and Electronics Engineering 14.1401-Environmental/Environmental Health Engineering 14.1901-Mechanical Engineering 14.2501-Petroleum Engineering 14.3301-Construction Engineering 14.3501-Industrial Engineering 14.3601-Manufacturing Engineering 14.3901-Geological/Geophysical Engineering			25 25 99 3 255 33 4 28		7 15 11 1 27 10		1 4 2 3 2 2	51 136 25 19 113 4 284 45 15 28 5
14.0801-Civil Engineering, General 14.0901-Computer Engineering, General 14.0903-Computer Software Engineering 14.1001-Electrical and Electronics Engineering 14.1401-Environmental/Environmental Health Engineering 14.1901-Mechanical Engineering 14.2501-Petroleum Engineering 14.3301-Construction Engineering 14.3501-Industrial Engineering 14.3601-Manufacturing Engineering 14.3901-Geological/Geophysical Engineering 14.0101-Engineering, General			25 25 99 3 255 33 4 28 5		7 15 11 1 27 10 9		1 4 2 3	51 136 25 19 113 4 284 45 15 28 5 12 2
14.0801-Civil Engineering, General 14.0901-Computer Engineering, General 14.0903-Computer Software Engineering 14.1001-Electrical and Electronics Engineering 14.1401-Environmental/Environmental Health Engineering 14.1901-Mechanical Engineering 14.2501-Petroleum Engineering 14.3301-Construction Engineering 14.3501-Industrial Engineering 14.3601-Manufacturing Engineering 14.3901-Geological/Geophysical Engineering 14.0101-Engineering, General 14.0501-Biomedical/Medical Engineering			25 25 99 3 255 33 4 28 5		7 15 11 1 27 10 9		1 4 2 3 2 2	51 136 25 19 113 4 284 45 15 28 5 12 2
14.0801-Civil Engineering, General 14.0901-Computer Engineering, General 14.0903-Computer Software Engineering 14.1001-Electrical and Electronics Engineering 14.1401-Environmental/Environmental Health Engineering 14.1901-Mechanical Engineering 14.2501-Petroleum Engineering 14.3301-Construction Engineering 14.3501-Industrial Engineering 14.3601-Manufacturing Engineering 14.3901-Geological/Geophysical Engineering 14.0101-Engineering, General 14.0501-Biomedical/Medical Engineering			25 25 99 3 255 33 4 28 5 8		7 15 11 1 27 10 9		1 4 2 3 2 2	51 136 25 19 113 4 284 45 15 28 5 12 2 4
14.0801-Civil Engineering, General 14.0901-Computer Engineering, General 14.0903-Computer Software Engineering 14.1001-Electrical and Electronics Engineering 14.1401-Environmental/Environmental Health Engineering 14.1901-Mechanical Engineering 14.2501-Petroleum Engineering 14.3301-Construction Engineering 14.3501-Industrial Engineering 14.3601-Manufacturing Engineering 14.3901-Geological/Geophysical Engineering 14.0101-Engineering, General 14.0501-Biomedical/Medical Engineering 15-Engineering Technologies/Technicians 15.0612-Industrial Technology/Technician			25 25 99 3 255 33 4 28 5 8		7 15 11 1 27 10 9		1 4 2 3 2 2	51 136 25 19 113 4 284 45 15 28 5 12 2 4 74
14.0801-Civil Engineering, General 14.0901-Computer Engineering, General 14.0903-Computer Software Engineering 14.1001-Electrical and Electronics Engineering 14.1401-Environmental/Environmental Health Engineering 14.1901-Mechanical Engineering 14.2501-Petroleum Engineering 14.3301-Construction Engineering 14.3501-Industrial Engineering 14.3601-Manufacturing Engineering 14.3901-Geological/Geophysical Engineering 14.0101-Engineering, General 14.0501-Biomedical/Medical Engineering 15-Engineering Technologies/Technicians 15.0612-Industrial Technology/Technician			25 25 99 3 255 33 4 28 5 8		7 15 11 1 27 10 9 4 4 6		1 4 2 3 2 2	51 136 25 19 113 4 284 45 15 28 5 12 2 4 <b>74</b> 11 63
14.0801-Civil Engineering, General 14.0901-Computer Engineering, General 14.0903-Computer Software Engineering 14.1001-Electrical and Electronics Engineering 14.1401-Environmental/Environmental Health Engineering 14.1901-Mechanical Engineering 14.2501-Petroleum Engineering 14.3301-Construction Engineering 14.3501-Industrial Engineering 14.3601-Manufacturing Engineering 14.3901-Geological/Geophysical Engineering 14.0101-Engineering, General 14.0501-Biomedical/Medical Engineering 15-Engineering Technologies/Technicians 15.0612-Industrial Technology/Technician 15.1001-Construction Engineering Technology/Technician	7		25 25 99 3 255 33 4 28 5 8		7 15 11 1 27 10 9 4 4 6 6		1 4 2 3 2 2	51 136 25 19 113 4 284 45 15 28 5 12 2 4 <b>74</b> 11 63
14.0801-Civil Engineering, General 14.0901-Computer Engineering, General 14.0903-Computer Software Engineering 14.1001-Electrical and Electronics Engineering 14.1401-Environmental/Environmental Health Engineering 14.1901-Mechanical Engineering 14.2501-Petroleum Engineering 14.3301-Construction Engineering 14.3501-Industrial Engineering 14.3601-Manufacturing Engineering 14.3901-Geological/Geophysical Engineering 14.0101-Engineering, General 14.0501-Biomedical/Medical Engineering 15-Engineering Technologies/Technicians 15.0612-Industrial Technology/Technician 15.1001-Construction Engineering Technology/Technician 16-Foreign Languages, Literatures, and Linguistics 16.0102-Linguistics			25 25 99 3 255 33 4 28 5 8 68 11 57 32		7 15 11 1 27 10 9 4 4 6		1 4 2 3 2 2	51 136 25 19 113 4 284 45 15 28 5 12 2 4 74 11 63 44 5
14.0801-Civil Engineering, General 14.0901-Computer Engineering, General 14.0903-Computer Software Engineering 14.1001-Electrical and Electronics Engineering 14.1401-Environmental/Environmental Health Engineering 14.1901-Mechanical Engineering 14.2501-Petroleum Engineering 14.3301-Construction Engineering 14.3501-Industrial Engineering 14.3601-Manufacturing Engineering 14.3901-Geological/Geophysical Engineering 14.0101-Engineering, General 14.0501-Biomedical/Medical Engineering 15-Engineering Technologies/Technicians 15.0612-Industrial Technology/Technician 15.1001-Construction Engineering Technology/Technician 16-Foreign Languages, Literatures, and Linguistics 16.0102-Linguistics 16.0505-Norwegian Language and Literature	1		25 25 99 3 255 33 4 28 5 8 68 11 57 32		7 15 11 1 27 10 9 4 4 6 6		1 4 2 3 2 2	51 136 25 19 113 4 284 45 15 28 5 12 2 4 <b>74</b> 11 63 <b>44</b> 5
14.0801-Civil Engineering, General 14.0901-Computer Engineering, General 14.0903-Computer Software Engineering 14.1001-Electrical and Electronics Engineering 14.1401-Environmental/Environmental Health Engineering 14.1901-Mechanical Engineering 14.2501-Petroleum Engineering 14.3301-Construction Engineering 14.3501-Industrial Engineering 14.3601-Manufacturing Engineering 14.3901-Geological/Geophysical Engineering 14.0101-Engineering, General 14.0501-Biomedical/Medical Engineering 15-Engineering Technologies/Technicians 15.0612-Industrial Technology/Technician 15.1001-Construction Engineering Technology/Technician 16-Foreign Languages, Literatures, and Linguistics 16.0505-Norwegian Language and Literature 16.0901-French Language and Literature	1 3		25 25 99 3 255 33 4 28 5 8 68 11 57 32		7 15 11 1 27 10 9 4 4 6 6		1 4 2 3 2 2	51 136 25 19 113 4 284 45 15 28 5 12 2 4 74 11 63 44 5 3
14.0801-Civil Engineering, General 14.0901-Computer Engineering, General 14.0903-Computer Software Engineering 14.1001-Electrical and Electronics Engineering 14.1401-Environmental/Environmental Health Engineering 14.1901-Mechanical Engineering 14.2501-Petroleum Engineering 14.3301-Construction Engineering 14.3501-Industrial Engineering 14.3601-Manufacturing Engineering 14.3901-Geological/Geophysical Engineering 14.0101-Engineering, General 14.0501-Biomedical/Medical Engineering 15-Engineering Technologies/Technicians 15.0612-Industrial Technology/Technician 15.1001-Construction Engineering Technology/Technician 16-Foreign Languages, Literatures, and Linguistics 16.0102-Linguistics 16.0505-Norwegian Language and Literature 16.0901-French Language and Literature	1 3 1		25 25 99 3 255 33 4 28 5 8 11 57 32 2 8 21		7 15 11 1 27 10 9 4 4 6 6		1 4 2 3 2 2	51 136 25 19 113 4 284 45 15 28 5 12 2 4 74 11 63 44 5 3 11 22
14.0801-Civil Engineering, General 14.0901-Computer Engineering, General 14.0903-Computer Software Engineering 14.1001-Electrical and Electronics Engineering 14.1401-Environmental/Environmental Health Engineering 14.1901-Mechanical Engineering 14.2501-Petroleum Engineering 14.3301-Construction Engineering 14.3501-Industrial Engineering 14.3601-Manufacturing Engineering 14.3901-Geological/Geophysical Engineering 14.0101-Engineering, General 14.0501-Biomedical/Medical Engineering 15-Engineering Technologies/Technicians 15.0612-Industrial Technology/Technician 15.1001-Construction Engineering Technology/Technician 16-Foreign Languages, Literatures, and Linguistics 16.0505-Norwegian Language and Literature 16.0901-French Language and Literature	1 3 1		25 25 99 3 255 33 4 28 5 8 68 11 57 32		7 15 11 1 27 10 9 4 4 6 6		1 4 2 3 2 2	51 136 25 19 113 4 284 45 15 28 5 12 2 4 74 11 63 44 5 3

IP Code	<1Y	1Y	Bac	PBC	Mas	D-P	D-R	Total
19-Family and Consumer Sciences/Human Sciences			194	2	29		2	227
19.0501-Foods, Nutrition, and Wellness Studies, General					19		2	21
19.0701-Human Development and Family Studies, General			163		6			169
19.0709-Child Care Provider/Assistant				1				1
19.0901-Apparel and Textiles, General			31					31
19.0905-Apparel and Textile Marketing Management				1	4			5
22-Legal Professions and Studies				6		106		112
22.0101-Law						106		106
22.0299-Legal Research and Advanced Professional Studies, Other				5				5
22.9999-Legal Professions and Studies, Other				1				1
23-English Language and Literature/Letters	8		56		14		6	84
23.0101-English Language and Literature, General			56		14		4	74
23.1301-Writing, General	8							8
23.1304-Rhetoric and Composition	_						2	2
24-Liberal Arts and Sciences, General Studies and Humanities			113					113
24.0102-General Studies			113					113
26-Biological and Biomedical Sciences			262		27		26	315
26.0101-Biology/Biological Sciences, General			189		8		3	200
26.0202-Biochemistry			103		O		9	200
26.0210-Biochemistry and Molecular Biology			11				,	11
26.0305-Plant Pathology/Phytopathology			11		4		4	
26.0502-Microbiology, General			19		1		7	20
26.0503-Medical Microbiology and Bacteriology			19		1		1	1
			27				1	
26.0701-Zoology/Animal Biology			21				2	27
26.0702-Entomology			12				2	12
26.0709-Wildlife Biology			12		2		4	12
26.0807-Genome Sciences/Genomics					2		1	3
26.1201-Biotechnology			4					4
26.1305-Environmental Biology					12		3	15
26.0910-Pathology/Experimental Pathology				_			3	3
27-Mathematics and Statistics			41	7	16		6	70
27.0101-Mathematics, General			29	_	9		2	40
27.0501-Statistics, General			12	7	7		4	30
30-Multi/Interdisciplinary Studies			111					111
30.0000-Multi-/Interdisciplinary Studies, General			12					12
30.2001-International/Global Studies			17					17
30.9999-Multi-/Interdisciplinary Studies, Other			82					82
31-Parks, Recreation, Leisure, and Fitness Studies			104		6			110
31.0504-Sport and Fitness Administration/Management			28					28
31.0505-Kinesiology and Exercise Science			76		6			82
38-Philosophy and Religious Studies			14					14
38.0101-Philosophy			14					14
40-Physical Sciences			53		19		24	96
40.0401-Atmospheric Sciences and Meteorology, General			7		4		2	13
40.0501-Chemistry, General			16		7		10	33
40.0507-Polymer Chemistry							2	2
40.0601-Geology/Earth Science, General			16		3		1	20
40.0801-Physics, General			14		4		5	23
40.1099-Materials Sciences, Other					1		4	5
42-Psychology		2	230		54		19	303
42.0101-Psychology, General		2	227		13		2	242
42.0101 i Sychology, deficial			3					3
42.2708-Psychometrics and Quantitative Psychology								_
							6	6
42.2708-Psychometrics and Quantitative Psychology							6 9	6 9
42.2708-Psychometrics and Quantitative Psychology 42.2801-Clinical Psychology					41			

CIP Code	<1Y	1Y	Bac	PBC	Mas	D-P	D-R	Total
43-Security and Protective Services	721		128	TDC	2	D-1	2	132
43.0104-Criminal Justice/Safety Studies			102		_		2	104
43.0106-Forensic Science and Technology			17				2	17
43.0302-Crisis/Emergency/Disaster Management			9		2			11
44-Public Administration and Social Service Professions			84	8	82			174
44.0401-Public Administration			7	1	11			19
44.0701-Social Work			, 77	1	71			148
44.0501-Public Policy Analysis			//	7	/1			7
45-Social Sciences			165	12	20			197
45.0101-Social Sciences, General			33	12	20			33
45.0201-Anthropology			33 19		1			20
			16		1			16
45.0601-Economics, General 45.0603-Econometrics and Quantitative Economics			10		15			15
•					15 2			2
45.0604-Development Economics and International Development			0	12				23
45.0701-Geography			9 48	12	2			23 48
45.1001-Political Science and Government, General								
45.1101-Sociology			40		22			40
49-Transportation and Materials Moving			220		23		1	244
49.0101-Aeronautics/Aviation/Aerospace Science and Technology, Gene	erai		123		3		1	127
49.0102-Airline/Commercial/Professional Pilot and Flight Crew			3					3
49.0104-Aviation/Airway Management and Operations			34					34
49.0105-Air Traffic Controller			25					25
49.0108-Flight Instructor			5		47			5
49.0199-Air Transportation, Other			30		17			47
49.9999-Transportation and Materials Moving, Other			00		3		•	3
50-Visual and Performing Arts			89		22		3	114
50.0408-Interior Design			17					17
50.0409-Graphic Design			3					3
50.0501-Drama and Dramatics/Theatre Arts, General			13					13
50.0509-Musical Theatre			3					3
50.0701-Art/Art Studies, General			21		4		2	25
50.0901-Music, General			24		18		3	45
50.0903-Music Performance, General			8	_			_	8
51-Health Professions and Related Clinical Services	44	45	596	7	261	214	7	1174
51.0201-Communication Sciences and Disorders, General			19	4	21			40
51.0701-Health/Health Care Administration/Management			2.5	1				1
51.0808-Veterinary/Animal Health Technology/Technician and Veterinar	ry Assistan	τ	26					26
51.0908-Respiratory Care Therapy/Therapist			9					9
51.0911-Radiologic Technology/Science - Radiographer			45					45
51.0912-Physician Assistant			•		33			33
51.0913-Athletic Training/Trainer			9		14			23
51.1005-Clinical Laboratory Science/Medical Technology/Technologist	28	45	51		9			133
51.1007-Histologic Technology/Histotechnologist	15							15
51.1201-Medicine						70		70
51.2001-Pharmacy						73	_	73
51.2010-Pharmaceutical Sciences			3	_			4	7
51.2201-Public Health, General				5	25			30
51.2207-Public Health Education and Promotion			9					9
51.2305-Music Therapy/Therapist			3		_			3
51.2306-Occupational Therapy/Therapist					57			57
51.2308-Physical Therapy/Therapist			_			52		52
51.2314-Rehabilitation Science			15					15
51.3101-Dietetics/Dietitian			29		2			31
51.3102-Clinical Nutrition/Nutritionist			7		2			9
51.3801-Registered Nursing/Registered Nurse			370		96		3	469
51.3805-Family Practice Nurse/Nursing						16		16

CIP Code	<1Y	1Y	Bac	PBC	Mas	D-P	D-R	Total
51.3818-Nursing Practice						3		3
51.1404-Medical Scientist (MS, PhD)					2			2
51.3817-Nursing Education				1				1
51.0907-Medical Radiologic Technology/Science - Radiation Therapist			1					1
51.1599-Mental and Social Health Services and Allied Professions, Oth	1							1
52-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services	39		737	6	94		5	881
52.0201-Business Administration and Management, General			69	4	64			137
52.0205-Operations Management and Supervision			27					27
52.0209-Transportation/Mobility Management					2		5	7
52.0299-Business Administration, Management and Operations, Other			71					71
52.0301-Accounting			134		14			148
52.0304-Accounting and Finance			17					17
52.0399-Accounting and Related Services, Other					13			13
52.0501-Business/Corporate Communications			17					17
52.0601-Business/Managerial Economics			17					17
52.0701-Entrepreneurship/Entrepreneurial Studies	9		24	1				34
52.0801-Finance, General			93					93
52.0807-Investments and Securities			29					29
52.0901-Hospitality Administration/Management, General			16					16
52.1001-Human Resources Management/Personnel Administration, Gener	al		10					10
52.1101-International Business/Trade/Commerce			10					10
52.1201-Management Information Systems, General			37					37
52.1401-Marketing/Marketing Management, General			153					153
52.1804-Selling Skills and Sales Operations	30							30
54.0101-History, General			13		1			14
52.0804-Financial Planning and Services				1				1
54-History			13		7			20
54.0101-History, General			9		7			16
54.0105-Public/Applied History			4					4

North	Dakota	State	University	/
-------	--------	-------	------------	---

	<1Y	Bac	PBC	Mas	D-P	D-R	Total
Total Completions	30	2,588	29	431	89	92	3,259

ım of Total Awards P Code <1Y	Вас	PBC	Mas	D-P	D-R	Tota
01-Agriculture, Agricultural Operations, and Related Sciences	281	1	42		10	33
1.0000-Agriculture, General	15	<del>_</del>				1
1.0102-Agribusiness/Agricultural Business Operations	11					1
1.0103-Agricultural Economics	68		9			7
1.0201-Agricultural Mechanization, General	19					1
1.0304-Crop Production	78					7
1.0507-Equestrian/Equine Studies	9					
1.0607-Turf and Turfgrass Management	1					
1.0801-Agricultural and Extension Education Services			1			
1.0802-Agricultural Communication/Journalism	6					
1.0901-Animal Sciences, General	46		6		4	5
1.1001-Food Science	10		-			1
1.1002-Food Technology and Processing			3		2	_
1.1099-Food Science and Technology, Other	2	1	4		_	
1.1102-Agronomy and Crop Science	-	-	13		3	1
1.1103-Horticultural Science	11					1
1.1106-Range Science and Management	1		4			-
1.1201-Soil Science and Agronomy, General	4		2		1	
03-Natural Resources and Conservation	20		12			3
3.0201-Natural Resources Management and Policy	20		12			3
04-Architecture and Related Services	55		40			9
4.0201-Architecture	45		34			7
4.0401-Environmental Design/Architecture	8		3.			,
4.0601-Landscape Architecture	2		6			
05-Area, Ethnic, Cultural, and Gender Studies	5					
5.0207-Women's Studies	5					
09-Communication, Journalism, and Related Programs	60		4			6
9.0101-Speech Communication and Rhetoric	00		3			
9.0102-Mass Communication/Media Studies			1			
9.0499-Journalism, Other	11		-			1
9.0702-Digital Communication and Media/Multimedia	5					_
9.0900-Public Relations, Advertising, and Applied Communication	41					4
9.0905-Health Communication	3					_
11-Computer and Information Sciences and Support Services	74	1	16		2	9
11.0701-Computer Science	74	_	16		2	9
11.1003-Computer and Information Systems Security	, ,	1	10		_	J
13-Education	78	5	87		12	182
13.0401-Educational Leadership and Administration, General			51			51
13.0601-Educational Evaluation and Research					9	9
13.1101-Counselor Education/School Counseling and Guidance Services			21		2	23
13.1206-Teacher Education, Multiple Levels			12		_	12
13.1299-Teacher Education, Matthie Edvels  13.1299-Teacher Education & Professional Development, Specific Levels & Methods, Other		5				
13.1301-Agricultural Teacher Education	13	3	2			15
13.1302-Art Teacher Education	1		-			1
13.1305-English/Language Arts Teacher Education	9					9
						5
	5					
13.1307-Health Teacher Education 13.1308-Family and Consumer Sciences/Home Economics Teacher Education	5 10		1			11

CIP Code <1Y	Bac	PBC	Mas	D-P	D-R	Total
13.1314-Physical Education Teaching and Coaching	4					4
13.1316-Science Teacher Education/General Science Teacher Education	2					2
13.1318-Social Studies Teacher Education	20					20
13.1322-Biology Teacher Education	8					8
13.1323-Chemistry Teacher Education	2					2
13.1330-Spanish Language Teacher Education	1					1
13.1399-Teacher Education and Professional Development, Specific Subject Areas, Other	_				1	1
14-Engineering	378	4	43		12	437
14.0301-Agricultural Engineering	17	-	2		3	22
14.0501-Agricultural Engineering 14.0501-Biomedical/Medical Engineering	17		1		3	1
14.0801-Civil Engineering, General	95		3		3	101
14.0901-Computer Engineering, General	25		3		3	25
	23	2	15		2	19
14.0903-Computer Software Engineering	46	2				
14.1001-Electrical and Electronics Engineering	46 150		4		2	52
14.1901-Mechanical Engineering	158	2	9		2	169
14.3301-Construction Engineering	4	2	9			15
14.3501-Industrial Engineering	28					28
14.3601-Manufacturing Engineering	5					5
15-Engineering Technologies/Technicians	57		6			63
15.1001-Construction Engineering Technology/Technician	57		6			63
16-Foreign Languages, Literatures, and Linguistics	10					10
16.0901-French Language and Literature	1					1
16.0905-Spanish Language and Literature	9					9
19-Family and Consumer Sciences/Human Sciences	194	2	29		2	227
19.0501-Foods, Nutrition, and Wellness Studies, General			19		2	21
19.0701-Human Development and Family Studies, General	163		6			169
19.0709-Child Care Provider/Assistant		1				1
19.0901-Apparel and Textiles, General	31					31
19.0905-Apparel and Textile Marketing Management		1	4			5
23-English Language and Literature/Letters	24		7		2	33
23.0101-English Language and Literature, General	24		7			31
23.1304-Rhetoric and Composition					2	2
26-Biological and Biomedical Sciences	161		22		15	198
26.0101-Biology/Biological Sciences, General	100		3			103
26.0202-Biochemistry					2	2
26.0210-Biochemistry and Molecular Biology	11					11
26.0305-Plant Pathology/Phytopathology			4		4	8
26.0502-Microbiology, General	19		1			20
26.0701-Zoology/Animal Biology	27					27
26.0702-Entomology					2	2
26.0807-Genome Sciences/Genomics			2		1	3
26.0910-Pathology/Experimental Pathology					3	3
26.1201-Biotechnology	4					4
26.1305-Environmental Biology			12		3	15
27-Mathematics and Statistics	23	7	7		6	43
27.0101-Mathematics, General	11				2	13
27.0501-Statistics, General	12	7	7		4	30
30-Multi/Interdisciplinary Studies	44					44
30.2001-International/Global Studies	9					9
30.9999-Multi-/Interdisciplinary Studies, Other	35					35
31-Parks, Recreation, Leisure, and Fitness Studies	<b>62</b>					<b>62</b>
31.0504-Sport and Fitness Administration/Management	28					28
31.0505- Sport and Fitness Administration, Wallagement 31.0505-Kinesiology and Exercise Science	34					34
38-Philosophy and Religious Studies	7					7
38.0101-Philosophy	7					7
40-Physical Sciences	26		6		15	47
40.0501-Chemistry, General	<b>26</b> 7		3		1 <b>5</b>	<b>47</b> 17
40.0001-Chemistry, General	,		3		/	1/

CIP Code	<1Y	Bac	PBC	Mas	D-P	D-R	Total
40.0507-Polymer Chemistry						2	2
40.0601-Geology/Earth Science, General		10					10
40.0801-Physics, General		9		2		2	13
40.1099-Materials Sciences, Other				1		4	5
42-Psychology		86		7		3	96
42.0101-Psychology, General		83		7		1	91
42.2704-Experimental Psychology						2	2
42.2708-Psychometrics and Quantitative Psychology		3					3
43-Security and Protective Services		60		2		1	63
43.0104-Criminal Justice/Safety Studies		51				1	52
43.0302-Crisis/Emergency/Disaster Management		9		2			11
45-Social Sciences		62		3			65
45.0201-Anthropology		9		1			10
45.0601-Economics, General		10					10
45.0604-Development Economics and International Development				2			2
45.1001-Political Science and Government, General		32					32
45.1101-Sociology		11					11
49-Transportation and Materials Moving				3			3
49.9999-Transportation and Materials Moving, Other				3			3
50-Visual and Performing Arts		52		14		3	69
50.0408-Interior Design		17					17
50.0501-Drama and Dramatics/Theatre Arts, General		6					6
50.0701-Art/Art Studies, General		12					12
50.0901-Music, General		17		14		3	34
51-Health Professions and Related Clinical Services		331	4	29	89	4	457
51.0808-Veterinary/Animal Health Technology/Technician and Veterinary Assistant		26					26
51.0907-Medical Radiologic Technology/Science - Radiation Therapist		1					1
51.0908-Respiratory Care Therapy/Therapist		9					9
51.0911-Radiologic Technology/Science - Radiographer		45					45
51.0913-Athletic Training/Trainer				14			14
51.1005-Clinical Laboratory Science/Medical Technology/Technologist		12					12
51.2001-Pharmacy					73		73
51.2010-Pharmaceutical Sciences		3				4	7
51.2201-Public Health, General			4	13			17
51.3101-Dietetics/Dietitian		19		2			21
51.3801-Registered Nursing/Registered Nurse		216					216
51.3805-Family Practice Nurse/Nursing					16		16
52-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services	30	425	5	45		5	510
52.0201-Business Administration and Management, General		37	4	30			71
52.0209-Transportation/Mobility Management				2		5	7
52.0299-Business Administration, Management and Operations, Other		71					71
52.0301-Accounting		66					66
52.0399-Accounting and Related Services, Other				13			13
52.0501-Business/Corporate Communications		17					17
52.0801-Finance, General		80					80
52.0804-Financial Planning and Services			1				1
52.0901-Hospitality Administration/Management, General		16					16
52.1101-International Business/Trade/Commerce		10					10
52.1201-Management Information Systems, General		37					37
							91
52.1401-Marketing/Marketing Management. General		91					
52.1401-Marketing/Marketing Management, General 52.1804-Selling Skills and Sales Operations	30	91					
52.1804-Selling Skills and Sales Operations	30	91 <b>13</b>		7			30
	30			<b>7</b> 7			

University	Ωf	North	Dakota
University	OT	North	Dakota

	<1Y	1Y	Вас	PBC	Mas	D-P	D-R	Total
Total Completions	69	45	2,231	49	819	231	83	3,527

Sum of Total Awards							
CIP Code <1Y	1Y	Bac	PBC	Mas	D-P	D-R	Total
03-Natural Resources and Conservation		3		2		3	8
3.0103-Environmental Studies		3		2		3	8
05-Area, Ethnic, Cultural, and Gender Studies		5					5
5.0123-Chinese Studies		3					3
5.0202-American Indian/Native American Studies		2					2
09-Communication, Journalism, and Related Programs		89		5			94
9.0100-Communication, General		89		5			94
10-Communications Technologies/Technicians and Support Services		10					10
10.0301-Graphic Communications, General		10					10
11-Computer and Information Sciences and Support Services		56		6		2	64
11.0101-Computer and Information Sciences, General		37					37
11.0501-Computer Systems Analysis/Analyst		18					18
11.0701-Computer Science				6		2	8
11.1003-Computer and Information Systems Security		1					1
13-Education 1		128	19	252		26	426
13.0301-Curriculum and Instruction				7			7
13.0401-Educational Leadership and Administration, General				12		13	25
13.0406-Higher Education/Higher Education Administration				9		4	13
13.0501-Educational/Instructional Technology			1	8			9
13.0699-Educational Assessment, Evaluation, and Research, Other						3	3
13.1001-Special Education and Teaching, General				125			125
13.1013-Education/Teaching of Individuals with Autism			10				10
13.1101-Counselor Education/School Counseling and Guidance Services				33			33
13.1202-Elementary Education and Teaching		76		10			86
13.1203-Junior High/Intermediate/Middle School Education and Teaching		8					8
13.1210-Early Childhood Education and Teaching		15		14			29
13.1299-Teacher Education & Professional Development, Specific Levels & Methods, Oth	er		8			6	14
13.1312-Music Teacher Education		4					4
13.1315-Reading Teacher Education				24			24
13.1316-Science Teacher Education/General Science Teacher Education		2					2
13.1318-Social Studies Teacher Education		4					4
13.1401-Teaching English as a Second or Foreign Language/ESL Language Instructor				10			10
13.1205-Secondary Education and Teaching		19					19
13.0202-Multicultural Education							1
14-Engineering		267		54		7	328
14.0701-Chemical Engineering		43		7		1	51
14.0801-Civil Engineering, General		30		4		1	35
14.1001-Electrical and Electronics Engineering		53		7		1	61
14.1401-Environmental/Environmental Health Engineering		3		1			4
14.1901-Mechanical Engineering		97		18			115
14.2501-Petroleum Engineering		33		10		2	45
14.3901-Geological/Geophysical Engineering		8		4			12
14.0101-Engineering, General						2	2
14.0501-Biomedical/Medical Engineering				3			3
15-Engineering Technologies/Technicians		11					11
15.0612-Industrial Technology/Technician		11					11
16-Foreign Languages, Literatures, and Linguistics 7		22		5			34
16.0102-Linguistics				5			5
16.0505-Norwegian Language and Literature 1		2		-			3
16.0901-French Language and Literature 3		7					10
16.0905-Spanish Language and Literature 1		12					13
16.1200-Classics and Classical Languages, Literatures, and Linguistics, General		1					1
16.0301-Chinese Language and Literature 2		-					2
2000000 Commode Lambadge and Entertaine							•

22.0191-law   1988   22.0299-legal Research and Advanced Professional Studies, Other   22.9999-legal Perofessions and Studies, Other   23.9999-legal Perofessions and Studies, Other   3   2   7   4   23.1010-tenglish Language and Uterature, General   8   32   7   4   23.1010-tenglish Language and Uterature, General   8   3   3   3   3   3   3   3   3   3	CIP Code	<1Y	1Y Bac	PBC	Mas	D-P	D-R	Total
22.099-legal Research and Advanced Professional Studies, Other   1   22   27   4   23   27   4   23   2010-legal Independent of Interactive (Jeneral   8   13   2   7   4   23   2010-legal Independent of Interactive (Jeneral   8   13   2   7   4   23   2010-legal Independent of Interactive (Jeneral   8   13   2   2   7   4   23   2010-legal Independent of Interactive (Jeneral   8   13   2   2   2   2   2   2   2   2   2	22-Legal Professions and Studies			6				112
22.9999. Legal Professions and Studies, Other	22.0101-Law					106		106
23-101 - International Circums   19								5
23.0101-English Language and Literature, General   8   2   2   2   2   2   2   2   2   2		_		1	_			1
23.1301-Writing, General Studies and Humanities   13.3   24.0102-General Studies   113   24.0102-General Studies   113   24.0102-General Studies   113   25.0101-Bology/Biological Sciences, General   26.0101-Bology/Biological Sciences, General   26.0201-Bology/Biological Sciences, General   26.0202-Bological And Biomedical Microbiology and Bacteriology   12   2   20.0101-Bology-Writing   26.0202-Bological and Statestics   18   9   2   2   20.0101-Bology-Writing   27.0101-Bology-Writing   27		8						51
24-Uber   Arts and Sciences, General Studies   13   2   2   2   2   2   2   2   2   2		0	32		/		4	43
24.0102-General Studies		8	113					112
28-Biological and Biomedical Sciences         101         5         11           26.0113-18000g/Biological Sciences, General         89         5         37           26.0202-Biochemistry         1         7           26.0303-Medical Microbiology and Bacteriology         12         12           27-Muthematics and Statistics         18         9         12           27-Muthematics and Statistics         67         3         30-0001/International/Global Studies, General         12         30-0001/International/Global Studies, General         8         30-0001/International/Global Studies, General         8         30-0000-Muth-Interdisciplinary Studies, Other         42         6         12         30-0000-Muth-Interdisciplinary Studies, Other         42         6         12         30-0000-Muth-Interdisciplinary Studies, Other         47         3         38-Philosophy and Religious Studies         7         3         38-Philosophy and Religious Studies         7         3         38-Philosophy and Religious Studies         7         40-Physical Sciences         27         40-Physical Sciences         40-Physical Science	•							<b>113</b> 113
26.0101.8iology/Biological Sciences, General   7   7   7   7   7   7   7   7   7					5		11	113
25.020-8 inchemistry   7   1   2   2   2   2   2   2   2   2   2	-							97
26.0030-Medical Microbiology and Bacteriology   12   27.000-Midlife Biology   18   9   27.001-Mathematics and Statistics   18   9   27.001-Mathematics, General   18   9   27.001-Mathematics, General   18   9   27.001-Mathematics, General   18   9   27.001-Mathematics, General   18   30   27.001-Mathematics, General   19   30.0001-Interdisciplinary Studies, General   12   30.0001-Mitteriologiciplinary Studies, Other   47   47   48   6   31.005-Kinesiology and Exercise Science   42   6   31.005-Kinesiology and Exercise Science   42   6   31.005-Kinesiology and Exercise Science   42   6   31.005-Kinesiology and Religious Studies   7   7   7   7   7   7   7   7   7			03		3			7
2009-Wildlife Biology	•							1
27-Ablahematics and statistics   18   9   27-0101-Mathematics, General   18   9   30-001-Mathematics, General   18   30-001-Mathematics, General   19   30-0001-Multi-/Interdisciplinary Studies, General   12   30-0001-Multi-/Interdisciplinary Studies, General   19   30-0001-Multi-/Interdisciplinary Studies, Other   47   30-0000-Multi-/Interdisciplinary Studies, Other   47   31-97-88, Parls, Recreation, Leisure, and Fitness Studies   42   60   31-97-87-88, Central off Hitness Studies   42   60   31-97-88, Central off Hitness Studies   47   48   47   49   49   49   49   49   49   49			12					12
30.0000-Multi/Interdisciplinary Studies, General   30.0000-Multi-/Interdisciplinary Studies, General   30.0001-International/Global Studies   30.0001-International/Global Studies   30.0001-International/Global Studies   30.0001-International/Global Studies   31.0001-International/Global Studies   31.000-International/Global Studies   31.000-International/Global Studies   31.000-International/Global Studies   37.000-International/Global Studies	C,				9			27
30.0000-Multi-/Interdisciplinary Studies, General   12   30.2001-International/Global Studies, Other   47   47   42   6   48   48   48   48   48   48   48	27.0101-Mathematics, General		18		9			27
30.0001-international/Global Studies   30.9999-Multi-/Interdisciplinary Studies, Other   47   31.9476, Recreation, Leisure, and Fitness Studies   42   6   6   31.0505-Kinesiology and Exercise Science   42   6   7   7   4   7   7   4   7   7   4   7   7	30-Multi/Interdisciplinary Studies		67					67
31-Parks, Recreation, Leisure, and Fitness Studies   42   65   18-14-18-18-18-18-18-18-18-18-18-18-18-18-18-	30.0000-Multi-/Interdisciplinary Studies, General		12					12
31-Paiss, Recreation, Leisure, and Fitness Studies   31.0505-Kinesiology and Exercises Science   42   6   6   7   7   7   7   7   7   7   7	30.2001-International/Global Studies		8					8
31.0505-kinesiology and Exercise Science   42   63   73   38-Philosophy and Religious Studies   7   7   74   74   74   75   75   75	30.9999-Multi-/Interdisciplinary Studies, Other		47					47
38-Philosophy and Religious Studies         7           38.101-Philosophy         7           40-Physical Sciences         27         13         9           40.0401-Attmospheric Sciences and Meteorology, General         7         4         2           40.0501-Chemistry, General         9         4         3         1           40.0601-Physics, General         6         3         1         4           40.9501-Chindistry, General         14         47         16         2           42-Psychology         144         47         16         2           42-Sub1-Clinical Psychology         4         6         1         1           42-2.801-Clinical Psychology         7         4         1         2           42.2812-Forensic Psychology         5         4         1         1           42.2801-Clinical Psychology         7         4         1         1           42.2801-Clinical Psychology         1         1         1           42.2801-Clinical Psychology         1         1         1           42.2801-Clinical Psychology         1         1         1           43.0104-Criminal Justice/Safety Studies         51         1         1	31-Parks, Recreation, Leisure, and Fitness Studies		42		6			48
38.0101-Philosophy	<del>-</del> ·				6			48
40-Physical Sciences         27         13         9           40.0401-Attmospheric Sciences and Meteorology, General         7         4         2           40.0501-Chemistry, General         9         4         3         1           40.0601-Geology/Earth Science, General         6         3         1           40.0801-Physics, General         5         2         3           42-Psychology, General         144         6         1         1           42-Psychology, General         144         6         1         1           42-RSO-Clinical Psychology         5         2         3           42-2803-Counseling Psychology         5         2         1           42-2803-Counseling Psychology         5         1         1           42-2803-Counseling Psychology         5         1         1           42-2803-Counseling Psychology         1         1         1           42-2803-Counseling Psychology         1         1         1           43-3010-Forensic Sciences         68         1         1           43-Seculty Analysis         5         2         1           44-Public Administration and Social Service Professions         3         8         8	• •							7
40.0401-Atmospheric Sciences and Meteorology, General   9			•					7
40.0501-Chemistry, General       9       4       3         40.0601-Geology/Earth Science, General       6       3       1         40.0801-Physics, General       5       2       3         42-Psychology       144       47       16       2         42.2801-Clinical Psychology       144       6       1       1         42.2801-Clinical Psychology       5       2       9         42.2803-Counseling Psychology       5       1       5       1         42.2801-Eychology       51       1       1       1         43.0104-Criminal Justice/Safety Studies       51       1       1         43.0104-Criminal Justice/Safety Studies       51       1       1         43.0104-Criminal Justice/Safety Studies       51       1       1         44.9-Dulk Administration and Social Service Professions       84       8       82       2       1         44.001-Public Administration       7       1       11       1	•							49
40.0601-Geology/Earth Science, General       6       3       1         40.0801-Physics, General       5       2       3         42-Psychology       144       47       16       2         42.2801-Clinical Psychology       144       6       1       1         42.2803-Counseling Psychology       -       -       40         42.2803-Counseling Psychology       -       41       -       -         42.2803-Counseling Psychology       -       41       -								13
40.0801-Physics, General       5       2       3         42-Psychology       144       47       16       2         42.2010-Psychology, General       144       6       1       1         42.2803-Counseling Psychology       5       41       41         42.2812-Forensic Psychology       41       41         42.2812-Forensic Psychology       5       41         43.0104-Criminal Justice/Safety Studies       51       4         43.0104-Criminal Justice/Safety Studies       51       1         44.0401-Public Administration and Social Service Professions       84       82       82       1         44.0501-Social Work       77       71       11       1	•							16
42-Psychology         144         47         16         2           42.0101-Psychology, General         144         6         1         1           42.2801-Clinical Psychology         7         41         6         1         1           42.2812-Forensic Psychology         7         41         1         4           43.0104-Criminal Justice/Safety Studies         51         1         1         4           43.0106-Forensic Science and Technology         17         1         11         4         4         1         4         4         4         4         4         8         82         1         4         4         4         4001-Forensic Science and Technology         17         1         11         4         4         4001-Fublic Administration and Social Service Professions         8         8         82         1         4         4         4001-Public Administration and Social Service Professions         7         1         11         4         4         4001-Public Administration and Social Service Professions         7         1         11         4         4         4001-Public Administration and Social Service Professions         7         1         1         4         4         4         7         1         1 <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td>10</td>								10
42.0101-Psychology, General       144       6       1       1         42.2803-Counseling Psychology       9         42.2812-Forensic Psychology       41         43.2812-Forensic Psychology       41         43.2812-Forensic Psychology       51         43.0104-Criminal Justice/Safety Studies       51         43.0104-Criminal Justice/Safety Studies       17         43.0104-Forensic Science and Technology       17         44-Public Administration and Social Service Professions       84       8       82       1         44.001-Public Administration       7       1       11       1         44.001-Public Administration       7       1       11       1         44.001-Public Administration       7       1       11       1         44.001-Public Administration       7       1       1       1         44.001-Public Administration       7       7       7       1       1         44.001-Public Administration       7       1 <td< td=""><td>•</td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td>10 <b>207</b></td></td<>	•							10 <b>207</b>
42.2801-Clinical Psychology       6         42.2802-Counseling Psychology       41         42.2812-Forensic Psychology       41         43.Security and Protective Services       68       1         43.0104-Criminal Justice/Safety Studies       51       1         43.0106-Forensic Science and Technology       17       1       11         44.0401-Public Administration and Social Service Professions       84       8       82       1         44.0401-Public Administration and Social Service Professions       7       7       71       11         44.0401-Public Policy Analysis       7       71       1       11         44.0501-Public Policy Analysis       7       7       7       1       1         45.5011-Social Sciences, General       33       1       1       1         45.0001-Economics, General       6       15       1								151
42.2803-Counseling Psychology       42         42.2812-Forensic Psychology       41         43-Security and Protective Services       68       1         43.0104-Criminal Justice/Safety Studies       51       1         43.0106-Forensic Science and Technology       17       2         44-Public Administration and Social Service Professions       84       8       82       2         44.0401-Public Administration       7       1       11       11         44.0501-Public Policy Analysis       7       7       7       1       1         45.0013-Social Sciences, General       33       12       17       1       1         45.0013-Social Sciences, General       33       1       2       2       2 <t< td=""><td></td><td></td><td>144</td><td></td><td>U</td><td></td><td></td><td>6</td></t<>			144		U			6
42.2812-Forensic Psychology       41         43-Security and Protective Services       68       1         43.0104-Criminal Justice/Safety Studies       51       1         43.0106-Forensic Science and Technology       17								9
43-Security and Protective Services         68         1           43.0104-Criminal Justice/Safety Studies         51         1           43.0106-Forensic Science and Technology         17         1           44-Public Administration and Social Service Professions         84         8         82           44.0401-Public Administration         7         1         11           44.0701-Social Work         77         71         1           44.0501-Public Policy Analysis         7         7         1           45.0501-Social Sciences         103         12         17         1           45.001-Social Sciences, General         33         1         15         1           45.001-Sconomics, General         6         5         15         1<					41		,	41
43.0104-Criminal Justice/Safety Studies       51       1         43.0106-Forensic Science and Technology       17         44-Public Administration and Social Service Professions       84       8       82         44.0401-Public Administration       7       1       11         44.0701-Social Work       77       71       71         44.0501-Public Policy Analysis       7       7       71         45-Social Sciences       103       12       17       1         45.001-Social Sciences, General       33       45.001-Anthropology       10       11       11       10			68				1	69
44-Public Administration and Social Service Professions         84         8         82           44.0401-Public Administration         7         1         11           44.0701-Social Work         77         71           44.0501-Public Policy Analysis         7         7           45-Social Sciences         103         12         17         1           45.0101-Social Sciences, General         33         1         45.0201-Anthropology         100         15         45.0601-Economics, General         6         5         5         45.0701-Geography         9         12         2         2         45.1001-Political Science and Quantitative Economics         15         45.0701-Geography         9         12         2         2         45.1001-Political Science and Government, General         16         45.1101-Sociology         29         20         1         1         49.0101-Animal Analysis of the Animal Analysis of the Animal A			51				1	52
44.0401-Public Administration       7       1       11         44.0701-Social Work       77       71       71         44.0501-Public Policy Analysis       7       7         45-Social Sciences       103       12       17       1         45.0010-Social Sciences, General       33       3       45.0201-Anthropology       10       15         45.0603-Econometrics, General       6       15       15         45.0701-Geography       9       12       2         45.1001-Pollitical Science and Government, General       16       16         45.1101-Sociology       29       20       1         49-Transportation and Materials Moving       20       20       1         49-Interpolitics/Aviation/Aerospace Science and Technology, General       123       3       1         49.0102-Airline/Commercial/Professional Pilot and Flight Crew       3       3       1         49.0105-Air Traffic Controller       25       49.0103-Air Traffic Controller       5       49.019-Air Transportation, Other       30       17         50-Visual and Perforning Arts       37       8         50.0409-Graphic Design       3       7	43.0106-Forensic Science and Technology		17					17
44.0701-Social Work       77       71         44.0501-Public Policy Analysis       7         45-Social Sciences       103       12       17       1         45.0101-Social Sciences, General       33       45.0201-Anthropology       10       45.0201-Economics, General       6       5       5         45.0603-Econometrics and Quantitative Economics       15       5       5       5       5       5       5       5       5       5       5       6       5       5       6       5       6       6       5       6       6       6       6       6       6       6       6       6       6       6       6       6       6       6       6        6       6       6       6       6       7	44-Public Administration and Social Service Professions		84	8	82			174
44.0501-Public Policy Analysis       7         45-Social Sciences       103       12       17       1         45.0101-Social Sciences, General       33       33       33       33       33       34       33       34	44.0401-Public Administration		7	1	11			19
45-Social Sciences       103       12       17       1         45.0101-Social Sciences, General       33       33       45.0201-Anthropology       100	44.0701-Social Work		77		71			148
45.0101-Social Sciences, General       33         45.0201-Anthropology       10         45.0601-Economics, General       6         45.0603-Econometrics and Quantitative Economics       15         45.0701-Geography       9       12       2         45.1001-Political Science and Government, General       16       45.1101-Sociology       29         49-Transportation and Materials Moving       220       20       1         49.0101-Aeronautics/Aviation/Aerospace Science and Technology, General       123       3       1         49.0102-Airline/Commercial/Professional Pilot and Flight Crew       3       49.0102-Airline/Commercial/Professional Pilot and Flight Crew       3       49.0103-Air Traffic Controller       25       49.0108-Flight Instructor       5       49.0108-Flight Instructor       5       49.0109-Air Transportation, Other       30       17         50-Visual and Performing Arts       37       8         50.0409-Graphic Design       3       50.0501-Drama and Dramatics/Theatre Arts, General       7	44.0501-Public Policy Analysis			7				7
45.0201-Anthropology       10         45.0601-Economics, General       6         45.0603-Econometrics and Quantitative Economics       15         45.0701-Geography       9       12       2         45.1001-Political Science and Government, General       16       45.1101-Sociology       29         49-Transportation and Materials Moving       220       20       1         49.0101-Aeronautics/Aviation/Aerospace Science and Technology, General       123       3       1         49.0102-Airline/Commercial/Professional Pilot and Flight Crew       3       3       1         49.0104-Aviation/Airway Management and Operations       34       49.0105-Air Traffic Controller       25       49.0108-Flight Instructor       5       49.0109-Air Transportation, Other       30       17         50-Visual and Performing Arts       37       8         50.0409-Graphic Design       3       50.0501-Drama and Dramatics/Theatre Arts, General       7				12	17			132
45.0601-Economics, General 6 45.0603-Econometrics and Quantitative Economics 15 45.0701-Geography 9 12 2 45.1001-Political Science and Government, General 16 45.1101-Sociology 29 49-Transportation and Materials Moving 220 20 1 49.0101-Aeronautics/Aviation/Aerospace Science and Technology, General 123 3 1 49.0102-Airline/Commercial/Professional Pilot and Flight Crew 3 49.0104-Aviation/Airway Management and Operations 49.0105-Air Traffic Controller 49.0108-Flight Instructor 49.0109-Air Transportation, Other  5 49.0199-Air Transportation, Other  50-Visual and Performing Arts 50.0409-Graphic Design 50.0501-Drama and Dramatics/Theatre Arts, General	,							33
45.0603-Econometrics and Quantitative Economics1545.0701-Geography912245.1001-Political Science and Government, General161645.1101-Sociology2920149-Transportation and Materials Moving22020149.0101-Aeronautics/Aviation/Aerospace Science and Technology, General1233149.0102-Airline/Commercial/Professional Pilot and Flight Crew33149.0104-Aviation/Airway Management and Operations3449.0105-Air Traffic Controller2549.0108-Flight Instructor5549.0199-Air Transportation, Other301750-Visual and Performing Arts37850.0409-Graphic Design350.0501-Drama and Dramatics/Theatre Arts, General7	• •							10
45.0701-Geography912245.1001-Political Science and Government, General161645.1101-Sociology2920149-Transportation and Materials Moving22020149.0101-Aeronautics/Aviation/Aerospace Science and Technology, General1233149.0102-Airline/Commercial/Professional Pilot and Flight Crew33149.0104-Aviation/Airway Management and Operations3449.0105-Air Traffic Controller2549.0108-Flight Instructor51749.0199-Air Transportation, Other301750-Visual and Performing Arts37850.0409-Graphic Design350.0501-Drama and Dramatics/Theatre Arts, General7	,		6					6
45.1001-Political Science and Government, General 45.1101-Sociology 29  49-Transportation and Materials Moving 220 20 1 49.0101-Aeronautics/Aviation/Aerospace Science and Technology, General 49.0102-Airline/Commercial/Professional Pilot and Flight Crew 3 49.0104-Aviation/Airway Management and Operations 49.0105-Air Traffic Controller 25 49.0108-Flight Instructor 5 49.0199-Air Transportation, Other 30 17  50-Visual and Performing Arts 50.0409-Graphic Design 50.0501-Drama and Dramatics/Theatre Arts, General	·							15
45.1101-Sociology2949-Transportation and Materials Moving22020149.0101-Aeronautics/Aviation/Aerospace Science and Technology, General1233149.0102-Airline/Commercial/Professional Pilot and Flight Crew33149.0104-Aviation/Airway Management and Operations343449.0105-Air Traffic Controller2549.0108-Flight Instructor551749.0199-Air Transportation, Other301750-Visual and Performing Arts37850.0409-Graphic Design350.0501-Drama and Dramatics/Theatre Arts, General7				12	2			23
49-Transportation and Materials Moving22020149.0101-Aeronautics/Aviation/Aerospace Science and Technology, General1233149.0102-Airline/Commercial/Professional Pilot and Flight Crew3349.0104-Aviation/Airway Management and Operations3449.0105-Air Traffic Controller2549.0108-Flight Instructor5549.0199-Air Transportation, Other301750-Visual and Performing Arts37850.0409-Graphic Design350.0501-Drama and Dramatics/Theatre Arts, General7								16
49.0101-Aeronautics/Aviation/Aerospace Science and Technology, General1233149.0102-Airline/Commercial/Professional Pilot and Flight Crew3349.0104-Aviation/Airway Management and Operations3449.0105-Air Traffic Controller25549.0108-Flight Instructor549.0199-Air Transportation, Other301750-Visual and Performing Arts37850.0409-Graphic Design350.0501-Drama and Dramatics/Theatre Arts, General7	<del>-</del> ·				20		1	29 <b>241</b>
49.0102-Airline/Commercial/Professional Pilot and Flight Crew349.0104-Aviation/Airway Management and Operations3449.0105-Air Traffic Controller2549.0108-Flight Instructor549.0199-Air Transportation, Other301750-Visual and Performing Arts37850.0409-Graphic Design350.0501-Drama and Dramatics/Theatre Arts, General7								127
49.0104-Aviation/Airway Management and Operations3449.0105-Air Traffic Controller2549.0108-Flight Instructor549.0199-Air Transportation, Other301750-Visual and Performing Arts37850.0409-Graphic Design350.0501-Drama and Dramatics/Theatre Arts, General7					3		_	3
49.0105-Air Traffic Controller2549.0108-Flight Instructor549.0199-Air Transportation, Other301750-Visual and Performing Arts37850.0409-Graphic Design350.0501-Drama and Dramatics/Theatre Arts, General7								34
49.0108-Flight Instructor549.0199-Air Transportation, Other301750-Visual and Performing Arts37850.0409-Graphic Design350.0501-Drama and Dramatics/Theatre Arts, General7	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·							25
49.0199-Air Transportation, Other301750-Visual and Performing Arts37850.0409-Graphic Design350.0501-Drama and Dramatics/Theatre Arts, General7								5
50-Visual and Performing Arts37850.0409-Graphic Design350.0501-Drama and Dramatics/Theatre Arts, General7	_				17			47
50.0409-Graphic Design 3 50.0501-Drama and Dramatics/Theatre Arts, General 7								45
50.0501-Drama and Dramatics/Theatre Arts, General 7								3
50.0509-Musical Theatre 3	•		7					7
			3					3
50.0701-Art/Art Studies, General 9 4	50.0701-Art/Art Studies, General		9		4			13

CIP Code	<1Y	1Y	Bac	PBC	Mas	D-P	D-R	Total
50.0901-Music, General			7		4			11
50.0903-Music Performance, General			8					8
51-Health Professions and Related Clinical Services	44	45	265	3	232	125	3	717
51.0201-Communication Sciences and Disorders, General			19		21			40
51.0701-Health/Health Care Administration/Management				1				1
51.0912-Physician Assistant					33			33
51.0913-Athletic Training/Trainer			9					9
51.1005-Clinical Laboratory Science/Medical Technology/Technologist	28	45	39		9			121
51.1007-Histologic Technology/Histotechnologist	15							15
51.1201-Medicine						70		70
51.2201-Public Health, General				1	12			13
51.2207-Public Health Education and Promotion			9					9
51.2305-Music Therapy/Therapist			3					3
51.2306-Occupational Therapy/Therapist					57			57
51.2308-Physical Therapy/Therapist						52		52
51.2314-Rehabilitation Science			15					15
51.3101-Dietetics/Dietitian			10					10
51.3102-Clinical Nutrition/Nutritionist			7		2			9
51.3801-Registered Nursing/Registered Nurse			154		96		3	253
51.3818-Nursing Practice						3		3
51.1404-Medical Scientist (MS, PhD)					2			2
51.3817-Nursing Education				1				1
51.1599-Mental and Social Health Services and Allied Professions, Other	1							1
52-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services	9		312	1	49			371
52.0201-Business Administration and Management, General			32		34			66
52.0205-Operations Management and Supervision			27					27
52.0301-Accounting			68		14			82
52.0304-Accounting and Finance			17					17
52.0601-Business/Managerial Economics			17					17
52.0701-Entrepreneurship/Entrepreneurial Studies	9		24	1				34
52.0801-Finance, General			13					13
52.0807-Investments and Securities			29					29
52.1001-Human Resources Management/Personnel Administration, General			10					10
52.1401-Marketing/Marketing Management, General			62					62
54.0101-History, General			13		1			14

# Programs Completed for North Dakota Private and Tribal Institutions

#### **APPENDIX**

to the

North Dakota University System Programs Completed Report

July 1, 2018 to June 30, 2019

Table A1 Summary of First and Second Degrees by Tribal and Private Institutions July 1, 2018 through June 30, 2019

	< 1YR Cert 1	1 YR Cert	Associate Degree	Bachelor Degree	Degree	Post Bacc Certificate	Master	Degree	Post Master Certificate	Doctorate - Other	Doctorate Prof Prac	Insi	nstitution Total	<del>-</del> e
Institution	1st	1st	1st	1st	2nd	1st	1st	2nd	1st	1st	1st	1st	2nd	Total
Tribal	66	55	216	36		8	3					417		417
Cankdeska Cikana Community College	3	8	16									27		27
Nueta Hidatsa Sahnish College		3	12	1								16		16
Sitting Bull College	17		29	14		∞	3					71		71
Turtle Mountain Community College	72	36	79	6								196		196
United Tribes Technical College	7	8	80	12								107		107
Private			ιΩ	999	101		454	2	13	36	83	1,257	103	1,360
Trinity Bible College and Graduate School			5	30	14		12					47	14	61
University of Jamestown				163	28		61			36		260	28	288
University of Mary				473	59		381	2	13		83	950	61	1,011
Tribal and Private Total	66	22	221	702	101	8	457	2	13	36	83	1,674	103	1,777

Private	&	Tribal	Comp	letions
---------	---	--------	------	---------

	<1Y	<b>1</b> Y	Asc	Bac	PBC	Mas	PMC	D-O	D-P	Total
Total Completions	99	55	221	803	8	459	13	36	83	1,777

Cip Code	D-P Tot
0.1 0.507-Equestrain/Equine Studies       1         0.3 0.1013-Environmental Studies       3       3       1         0.3.01014-Environmental Science       3       3       1         0.3.01014-Environmental Science       3       3       1         0.3.0201-Natural Resources Management and Policy       2       4         05.0202-American Indian/Native American Studies       2       3         05.0104-East Asian Studies       2       3         09-Communication, Journalism, and Related Programs       25         09.0101-Speech Communication and Rhetoric       9         09.0102-Mass Communication/Media Studies       16         11-Computer and Information Sciences and Support Services       1         11.0101-Computer and Information Sciences, General       9         11.0103-Information Technology       6         11.0104-Computer Support Specialist       4         11.006-Computer Support Specialist       4         11.007-Network and System Administration/Administrator       1         12-Personal and Culinary Services       1         13.46-Lucation       1       6         13.404-Educational, Instructional, and Curriculum Supervision       1       6         13.1040-Education/Teaching of Individuals with Mental Retardation       6	
03-Natural Resources and Conservation         8         4         1           03-0103-Environmental Studies         3         3         1           03-0104-Environmental Studies         3         1         -           03-0201-Natural Resources Management and Policy         2         4           05-Area, Ethnic, Cultural, and Gender Studies         2         3           05-0202-American Indian/Native American Studies         2         3           05-0104-East Asian Studies         1         1           09-Communication, Journalism, and Related Programs         25         5           09-0101-Speech Communication And Rhetoric         9         6           90-0102-Mass Communication Media Studies         16         1           11-Computer and Information Sciences and Support Services         1         13         15           11-0101-Computer and Information Sciences, General         9         6         1	
03.0103-Environmental Studies       3       3       1         03.01014-Environmental Science       3       1         03.0201-Natural Resources Management and Policy       2       4         05.0202-American Indian/Native American Studies       2       3         05.0104-East Asian Studies       2       3         05-Communication, Journalism, and Related Programs       25         09.0101-Speech Communication and Rhetoric       9         09.0102-Mass Communication Aledia Studies       1       13         11-Computer and Information Sciences and Support Services       1       13       15         11.0103-Information Technology       6       1       1       1         11.00701-Computer and Information Sciences, General       9       1	
03.0104-Environmental Science       3       1         03.0201-Natural Resources Management and Policy       2         05-Area, Ethnic, Cultural, and Gender Studies       2       3         05.0202-American Indian/Native American Studies       2       3         05.0101-Speach Communication, Journalism, and Related Programs       25         09.0101-Speech Communication And Related Programs       16         09.0102-Mass Communication/Media Studies       1       13       15         11-Computer and Information Sciences and Support Services       1       13       15         11.0101-Computer and Information Sciences, General       6       5         11.0101-Computer Science       6       6         11.0701-Computer Science       6       6         11.0701-Computer Sciences/Services       3       1         11.001-Network and System Administration/Administrator       1       1         12-Personal and Culliarry Services       1       1         13.4-Education       1       66         13.0408-Educational, Instructional, and Curriculum Supervision       1       66         13.0408-Education And Teaching, General       9       9         13.1006-Education/Teaching of Individuals with Mental Retardation       5       9         13.121	
03.0201-Natural Resources Management and Policy       2         05-Area, Ethnic, Cultural, and Gender Studies       2       4         05.0202-American Indian/Native American Studies       1       2         05.0104-East Asian Studies       1       1         09-00101-Speech Communication, Journalism, and Related Programs       25       09.0102-Mass Communication/Media Studies       16       16         90-0102-Mass Communication/Media Studies       16       15       1       15       10	
OS-Area, Ethnic, Cultural, and Gender Studies         2         4           05.0202-American Indian/Native American Studies         2         3           05.0104-East Asian Studies         1           09-Communication, Journalism, and Related Programs         25           09.0101-Speech Communication and Rhetoric         9           09.0102-Mass Communication/Media Studies         1           11-Computer and Information Sciences and Support Services         1           11.0101-Computer and Information Sciences, General         9           11.0701-Computer and Information Sciences, General         9           11.0701-Computer Support Specialist         4           11.0701-Computer Support Specialist         4           11.0401-Information Sciences/Services         3           11.1006-Computer Support Specialist         4           11.0401-Information Sciences/Services         1           11.1001-Network and System Administration/Administrator         1           12-Personal and Culinary Services         1           13.0404-Educational, Instructional, and Curriculum Supervision         1           13.0404-Educational, Instructional, and Curriculum Supervision         1           13.0404-Education And Teaching, General         9           13.1006-Education Feaching of Individuals with Mental Retardation         6	
05.0202-American Indian/Native American Studies       2       3         05.0104-East Asian Studies       1         09-Communication, Journalism, and Related Programs       25         09.0101-Speech Communication and Rhetoric       9         09.0102-Mass Communication/Media Studies       16         11-Computer and Information Sciences and Support Services       1 13 15         11.0101-Computer and Information Sciences, General       9         11.0103-Information Technology       6         11.1006-Computer Support Specialist       4         11.0401-Information Sciences/Services       3         11.1001-Network and System Administration/Administrator       1         12-Personal and Culinary Services       1         12.0500-Cooking and Related Culinary Arts, General       1         13.64ducation       1       16         13.0404-Educational, Instructional, and Curriculum Supervision       1       66         13.0408-Elementary and Middle School Administration/Principalship       9       9         13.0408-Education and Teaching, General       9       9         13.1001-Special Education and Teaching General       6       9         13.1002-Elementary Education and Teaching General       6       37         13.1210-Early Childhood Education and Teaching General       5<	
05.0104-East Asian Studies       1         09-Communication, Journalism, and Related Programs       25         09.0101-Speech Communication and Rhetoric       9         09.0102-Mass Communication/Media Studies       16         11-Computer and Information Sciences and Support Services       1 13 15         11.0101-Computer and Information Sciences, General       9         11.0103-Information Technology       6         11.00701-Computer Support Specialist       4         11.001-Information Sciences/Services       3         11.0101-Information Sciences/Services       1         12.02-Personal and Culinary Services       1         13.94-Education       1       6         13.0404-Education       1       6         13.0404-Education All Ser	
Op-Communication, Journalism, and Related Programs         25           09.0101-Speech Communication and Rhetoric         9           09.0102-Mass Communication Albertoric         9           09.0102-Mass Communication Media Studies         1 13 15           11-Computer and Information Sciences and Support Services         1 13 15           11.0101-Computer and Information Sciences, General         9           11.0103-Information Technology         6           11.0006-Computer Support Specialist         4           11.0001-Information Sciences/Services         3           11.1001-Network and System Administration/Administrator         1           12-Personal and Culinary Services         1           13.050-Cooking and Related Culinary Arts, General         1           13.0404-Educational, Instructional, and Curriculum Supervision         1         66           13.0404-Educational, Instructional, and Curriculum Supervision         1         66           13.0409-Secondary School Administration/Principalship         9         9           13.0409-Secondary School Administration/Principalship         6         37           13.1006-Education/Teaching of Individuals with Mental Retardation         6         37           13.1109-Elementary Education and Teaching         7         1           13.1210-Elementary Education and T	
09.0101-Speech Communication and Rhetoric       9         09.0102-Mass Communication/Media Studies       16         11-Computer and Information Sciences and Support Services       1 13 15         11.0101-Computer and Information Sciences, General       9         11.0103-Information Technology       6         11.1001-Computer Science       6         11.1001-Information Sciences/Services       3         11.0401-Information Sciences/Services       3         11.0401-Information Sciences/Services       1         11.0401-Information Sciences/Services       3         11.0401-Information Sciences/Services       1         12.040-Information Sciences/Services       1         12.0500-Cooking and Related Culinary Arts, General       1         13.6404-Education       10       104       8         13.0404-Education, Instructional, and Curriculum Supervision       1       16         13.0404-Education And Teaching, General       9       1         13.0409-Secondary School Administration/Principalship       9       9         13.1006-Education/Teaching of Individuals with Mental Retardation       6       37         13.1202-Elementary Education and Teaching       6       37         13.1312-Matic Teacher Education       5       3         13.1312	
09.0102-Mass Communication/Media Studies       16         11-Computer and Information Sciences and Support Services       1 13 15         11.0101-Computer and Information Sciences, General       9         11.0103-Information Technology       6         11.006-Computer Science       6         11.1006-Computer Support Specialist       4         11.0401-Information Sciences/Services       3         11.1001-Network and System Administration/Administrator       1         12-Personal and Culinary Services       1         12-Personal and Related Culinary Arts, General       1         13-Education       10       104       8       98         13.0408-Educational, Instructional, and Curriculum Supervision       1       6       6       9         13.0408-Education, Instructional, and Curriculum Supervision       1       6       9         13.1001-Special Education and Teaching, General       6 <td></td>	
1 13 15  11.00101-Computer and Information Sciences and Support Services 11.01013-Information Technology 6 11.0103-Information Technology 6 11.0001-Computer Science 6 11.1006-Computer Science 6 11.1006-Computer Support Specialist 4 11.0401-Information Sciences/Services 11.1001-Network and System Administration/Administrator 1 12-Personal and Culinary Services 12.0500-Cooking and Related Culinary Arts, General 13-Education 10 104 8 98 13.0404-Educational, Instructional, and Curriculum Supervision 13.0404-Educational, Instructional, and Curriculum Supervision 13.0408-Elementary and Middle School Administration/Principalship 13.0409-Secondary School Administration/Principalship 13.1006-Education and Teaching, General 13.1006-Education/Teaching of Individuals with Mental Retardation 16 37 13.1210-Early Childhood Education and Teaching 13.1311-Mathematics Teacher Education 13.1311-Mathematics Teacher Education 13.1311-Mathematics Teacher Education 13.1311-Nusic Teacher Education 13.1311-Reading Teacher Education 13.1311-Reading Teacher Education 13.1311-Secial Science Teacher Education 13.1311-Secial Science Teacher Education 13.1311-Secial Science Teacher Education 13.1311-Secolal Science Teacher Education 13.1312-Secolal Science Teacher Education 13.1313-Secolal Science Teacher Education 14.13.1313-Secolal Science Teacher Education 15.13.1313-Secolal Science Teacher Education 16.13.1313-Secolal Science Teacher Education 17.13.1313-Secolal Science Teacher Education 18.1313-Secolal Science Teacher Education 19.1313-Secolal Science Teacher Education 19.1313-Secolal Science Teacher Education 19.1313-Secolal Science Teacher Education 19.1313-Secolal Science Teacher Education 19.1313-Secola	
11.0101-Computer and Information Sciences, General       9         11.0103-Information Technology       6         11.0701-Computer Science       6         11.1006-Computer Support Specialist       4         11.0401-Information Sciences/Services       3         11.1001-Network and System Administration/Administrator       1         12-Personal and Culinary Services       1         12.0500-Cooking and Related Culinary Arts, General       1         13-Education       1       66         13.0408-Elementary and Middle School Administration/Principalship       1       66         13.0409-Secondary School Administration/Principalship       9       10         13.1001-Special Education and Teaching, General       9       9         13.1008-Education/Teaching of Individuals with Mental Retardation       6       37         13.1210-Early Childhood Education and Teaching       6       37         13.1311-Mathematics Teacher Education       5       13         13.1312-Music Teacher Education       5       13         13.1313-Reading Teacher Education       5	
11.0103-Information Technology	
11.0701-Computer Science 11.1006-Computer Support Specialist 11.1006-Computer Support Specialist 11.1006-Information Sciences/Services 11.1001-Network and System Administration/Administrator 11.1005-Ocooking and Related Culinary Arts, General 11.1006-Cooking and Related Culinary Arts, General 11.1004-Educational, Instructional, and Curriculum Supervision 11.1004-Education Administration/Principalship 11.1004-Secondary School Administration/P	
1.1.1006-Computer Support Specialist 4 1.1.0401-Information Sciences/Services 3 1.1.1001-Network and System Administration/Administrator 1 1.2-Personal and Culinary Services 1 1.2.0500-Cooking and Related Culinary Arts, General 1 1.3-Education 10 104 8 98 1.3.0404-Educational, Instructional, and Curriculum Supervision 1 66 1.3.0404-Educational, Instructional, and Curriculum Supervision 1 66 1.3.0408-Elementary and Middle School Administration/Principalship 9 1.3.0409-Secondary School Administration/Principalship 9 1.3.1001-Special Education and Teaching, General 9 1.3.1006-Education/Teaching of Individuals with Mental Retardation 6 1.3.1202-Elementary Education and Teaching 6 1.3.1210-Early Childhood Education and Teaching 7 1.3.13105-English/Language Arts Teacher Education 5 1.3.1311-Mathematics Teacher Education 5 1.3.1311-Mathematics Teacher Education 6 1.3.1311-Physical Education Teaching and Coaching 7 1.3.1315-Reading Teacher Education 1 1.3.1317-Social Science Teacher Education 5 1.3.1318-Beading Teacher Education 9 1.3.1318	
11.0401-Information Sciences/Services 11.1001-Network and System Administration/Administrator 11.1001-Network and System Administration/Administrator 12.0500-Cooking and Related Culinary Arts, General 13.54	
1.1001-Network and System Administration/Administrator  1.2-Personal and Culinary Services 1.2.0500-Cooking and Related Culinary Arts, General 1.3-BEducation 1.5-BEducation 1.5-BEDUcatio	
2-Personal and Culinary Services 2.0500-Cooking and Related Culinary Arts, General 3.1 3-Education 3.0404-Educational, Instructional, and Curriculum Supervision 3.0408-Elementary and Middle School Administration/Principalship 3.0409-Secondary School Administration/Principalship 3.1001-Special Education and Teaching, General 3.1001-Special Education and Teaching, General 3.1102-Elementary Education and Teaching 3.1202-Elementary Education and Teaching 3.1310-Early Childhood Education and Teaching 3.1311-Mathematics Teacher Education 3.1311-Mathematics Teacher Education 3.1311-Mathematics Teacher Education 3.1311-Mathematics Teacher Education 3.1311-Physical Education Teaching and Coaching 3.1311-Secaling Teacher Education 3.1311-Secaling Teacher Education 3.1312-Biology Teacher Education 3.1312-Biology Teacher Education 3.1312-Biology Teacher Education 3.1313-Biology Teacher Education	
12.0500-Cooking and Related Culinary Arts, General 13.4Education 10 104 8 98 13.0404-Educational, Instructional, and Curriculum Supervision 13.0408-Elementary and Middle School Administration/Principalship 13.0409-Secondary School Administration/Principalship 13.1001-Special Education and Teaching, General 13.1001-Special Education and Teaching, General 13.1202-Elementary Education and Teaching 13.1202-Elementary Education and Teaching 13.1310-Early Childhood Education and Teaching 13.1310-Early Childhood Education and Teaching 13.1311-Mathematics Teacher Education 13.1311-Mathematics Teacher Education 13.1312-Music Teacher Education 13.1314-Physical Education Teaching and Coaching 13.1315-Reading Teacher Education 13.1317-Social Science Teacher Education 13.1312-Biology Teacher Education 13.1322-Biology Teacher Education 13.1328-History Teacher Education 13.130401-Educational Leadership and Administration, General 13.1303-Business Teacher Education 14	
10 104 8 98  13.0404-Educational, Instructional, and Curriculum Supervision 13.0408-Elementary and Middle School Administration/Principalship 13.0409-Secondary School Administration/Principalship 13.1001-Special Education and Teaching, General 13.1006-Education/Teaching of Individuals with Mental Retardation 13.1202-Elementary Education and Teaching 13.1210-Early Childhood Education and Teaching 13.1312-Bright Carden Education 13.1311-Mathematics Teacher Education 13.1312-Music Teacher Education 13.1314-Physical Education Teaching and Coaching 13.1315-Reading Teacher Education 13.1317-Social Science Teacher Education 13.1317-Social Science Teacher Education 13.1318-History Teacher Education 13.132-Biology Teacher Education 13.1338-History Teacher Education 14.13-1339-Biology Teacher Education 15.1313-Biology Teacher Education 16.1313-Biology Teacher Education 17.13-Biology Teacher Education 18.1318-Biology Teacher Education 19.13-Biology	
3.0404-Educational, Instructional, and Curriculum Supervision 3.0408-Elementary and Middle School Administration/Principalship 9 3.0409-Secondary School Administration/Principalship 10 3.1001-Special Education and Teaching, General 9 3.1006-Education/Teaching of Individuals with Mental Retardation 6 3.1202-Elementary Education and Teaching 3.1210-Early Childhood Education and Teaching 3.1210-Early Childhood Education and Teaching 3.1305-English/Language Arts Teacher Education 5 3.1311-Mathematics Teacher Education 7 3.1312-Music Teacher Education 5 3.1314-Physical Education Teaching and Coaching 7 3.1315-Reading Teacher Education 1 3.1317-Social Science Teacher Education 5 3.1318-Biology Teacher Education 5 3.1328-Biology Teacher Education 9 3.0401-Educational Leadership and Administration, General 3.1303-Business Teacher Education	
3.0408-Elementary and Middle School Administration/Principalship 3.0409-Secondary School Administration/Principalship 3.1001-Special Education and Teaching, General 3.1006-Education/Teaching of Individuals with Mental Retardation 6 3.1202-Elementary Education and Teaching 6 3.1210-Early Childhood Education and Teaching 7 3.1305-English/Language Arts Teacher Education 7 3.1311-Mathematics Teacher Education 7 3.1312-Music Teacher Education 7 3.1312-Music Teacher Education 7 3.1315-Reading Teacher Education 1 3.1317-Social Science Teacher Education 1 3.1317-Social Science Teacher Education 5 3.1328-History Teacher Education 9 3.0401-Educational Leadership and Administration, General 3.1303-Business Teacher Education 1	4
3.0409-Secondary School Administration/Principalship 3.1001-Special Education and Teaching, General 9 3.1006-Education/Teaching of Individuals with Mental Retardation 6 3.1202-Elementary Education and Teaching 6 3.1210-Early Childhood Education and Teaching 7 3.1305-English/Language Arts Teacher Education 7 3.1311-Mathematics Teacher Education 7 3.1312-Music Teacher Education 7 3.1314-Physical Education Teaching and Coaching 7 3.1315-Reading Teacher Education 1 3.1317-Social Science Teacher Education 1 3.132-Biology Teacher Education 5 3.1328-History Teacher Education 9 3.0401-Educational Leadership and Administration, General 3.1303-Business Teacher Education 1	
3.1001-Special Education and Teaching, General 3.1006-Education/Teaching of Individuals with Mental Retardation 6 3.1202-Elementary Education and Teaching 6 3.1210-Early Childhood Education and Teaching 7 3.1305-English/Language Arts Teacher Education 7 3.1311-Mathematics Teacher Education 7 3.1312-Music Teacher Education 7 3.1314-Physical Education Teaching and Coaching 7 3.1315-Reading Teacher Education 1 3.1317-Social Science Teacher Education 1 3.132-Biology Teacher Education 5 3.1328-History Teacher Education 9 3.0401-Educational Leadership and Administration, General 3.1303-Business Teacher Education 1	
13.1006-Education/Teaching of Individuals with Mental Retardation 13.1202-Elementary Education and Teaching 13.1210-Early Childhood Education and Teaching 14.17 13.1305-English/Language Arts Teacher Education 15.3.1311-Mathematics Teacher Education 15.3.1312-Music Teacher Education 15.3.1314-Physical Education Teaching and Coaching 17.3.1315-Reading Teacher Education 18.3.1317-Social Science Teacher Education 19.3.1317-Social Science Teacher Education 10.3.1322-Biology Teacher Education 10.3.1328-History Teacher Education 10.3.1303-Business Teacher Education 11.3.1303-Business Teacher Education 12.3.1303-Business Teacher Education 13.3.1303-Business Teacher Education 14.3.1303-Business Teacher Education 15.3.1303-Business Teacher Education 16.3.1303-Business Teacher Education 17.3.1303-Business Teacher Education 18.3.1303-Business Teacher Education 19.3.1303-Business Teacher Education 19.3.1303-Business Teacher Education 19.3.1303-Business Teacher Education	
3.1202-Elementary Education and Teaching 3.1210-Early Childhood Education and Teaching 3.1210-Early Childhood Education and Teaching 3.1305-English/Language Arts Teacher Education 5 3.1311-Mathematics Teacher Education 7 3.1312-Music Teacher Education 5 3.1314-Physical Education Teaching and Coaching 7 3.1315-Reading Teacher Education 1 3.1317-Social Science Teacher Education 1 3.1322-Biology Teacher Education 5 3.1328-History Teacher Education 9 3.0401-Educational Leadership and Administration, General 3.1303-Business Teacher Education 1	
3.1210-Early Childhood Education and Teaching 3.1305-English/Language Arts Teacher Education 5.3.1311-Mathematics Teacher Education 7.3.1312-Music Teacher Education 5.3.1314-Physical Education Teaching and Coaching 7.3.1315-Reading Teacher Education 1.3.1317-Social Science Teacher Education 1.3.1322-Biology Teacher Education 5.3.1328-History Teacher Education 9.3.0401-Educational Leadership and Administration, General 3.1303-Business Teacher Education 1	
3.1305-English/Language Arts Teacher Education 5 3.1311-Mathematics Teacher Education 7 3.1312-Music Teacher Education 5 3.1314-Physical Education Teaching and Coaching 7 3.1315-Reading Teacher Education 1 3.1317-Social Science Teacher Education 1 3.1322-Biology Teacher Education 5 3.1328-History Teacher Education 9 3.0401-Educational Leadership and Administration, General 1 3.1303-Business Teacher Education 1	
3.1311-Mathematics Teacher Education 7 3.1312-Music Teacher Education 5 3.1314-Physical Education Teaching and Coaching 7 3.1315-Reading Teacher Education 1 3.1317-Social Science Teacher Education 1 3.1322-Biology Teacher Education 5 3.1328-History Teacher Education 9 3.0401-Educational Leadership and Administration, General 3.1303-Business Teacher Education 1	
3.1312-Music Teacher Education 5 3.1314-Physical Education Teaching and Coaching 7 3.1315-Reading Teacher Education 1 3.1317-Social Science Teacher Education 1 3.1322-Biology Teacher Education 5 3.1328-History Teacher Education 9 3.0401-Educational Leadership and Administration, General 3.1303-Business Teacher Education 1	
3.1314-Physical Education Teaching and Coaching 3.1315-Reading Teacher Education 1 3.1317-Social Science Teacher Education 1 3.1322-Biology Teacher Education 5 3.1328-History Teacher Education 9 3.0401-Educational Leadership and Administration, General 3.1303-Business Teacher Education 1	
3.1315-Reading Teacher Education 1 3.1317-Social Science Teacher Education 1 3.1322-Biology Teacher Education 5 3.1328-History Teacher Education 9 3.0401-Educational Leadership and Administration, General 1 3.1303-Business Teacher Education 1	
3.1317-Social Science Teacher Education 1 3.1322-Biology Teacher Education 5 3.1328-History Teacher Education 9 3.0401-Educational Leadership and Administration, General 1 3.1303-Business Teacher Education 1	
3.1322-Biology Teacher Education 5 3.1328-History Teacher Education 9 3.0401-Educational Leadership and Administration, General 1 3.1303-Business Teacher Education 1	
3.1328-History Teacher Education 9 3.0401-Educational Leadership and Administration, General 3.1303-Business Teacher Education 1	
3.3.0401-Educational Leadership and Administration, General 3.1303-Business Teacher Education 1	
3.1303-Business Teacher Education 1	
	4
2 0301-Curriculum and Instruction	
2.03.0301-Curriculum and instruction	
.3.0603-Educational Statistics and Research Methods 8	
13.1316-Science Teacher Education/General Science Teacher Education 3	
L3.1013-Education/Teaching of Individuals with Autism 1	
L4-Engineering 1	
14.0801-Civil Engineering, General 1	
L5-Engineering Technologies/Technician 9 3 13	
15.0399-Electrical and Electronic Engineering Technologies/Technicians,	
Other 3 7	
15.0614-Welding Engineering Technology/Technician 9	

CIP Code	<1Y 1	1Y	Asc B	ac PBC	Mas	PMC	D-O	D-P	Total
14.0102-Pre-Engineering	\11 .	<u>.</u> 1	4	ac PDC	IVIAS	FIVIC	D-0	D-F	4
15.0612-Industrial Technology/Technician			2						2
16-Foreign Languages, Literatures, and Linguistics			2	8					10
16.0905-Spanish Language and Literature			2	8					8
16.1001-American Indian/Native American Languages, Literatures, and				0					0
			2						2
Linguistics			2	10					10
23-English Language and Literature/Letters				10					10
23.0101-English Language and Literature, General  24-Liberal Arts and Sciences, General Studies and Humanities			62	<b>30</b>					92
24.0101-Liberal Arts and Sciences/Liberal Studies			46	3					49
24.0101-Liberal Arts and Sciences/Liberal Studies			46 15	3 27					49
			13	21					42
24.0199-Liberal Arts and Sciences, General Studies and Humanities, Other			1						1
26-Biological and Biomedical Sciences				32	8				1 <b>40</b>
26.0101-Biology/Biological Sciences, General				30	0				30
26.0202-Biochemistry				2					2
				2	0				
26.0908-Exercise Physiology				4	8				8
27-Mathematics and Statistics				4					4
27.0101-Mathematics, General			4	4					4
30-Multi/Interdisciplinary Studies			1						1
30.0101-Biological and Physical Sciences	-		1						1
31-Parks, Recreation, Leisure, and Fitness Studies	6		3	74	22				105
31.0501-Health and Physical Education/Fitness, General				2	8				10
31.0504-Sport and Fitness Administration/Management				16					16
31.0505-Kinesiology and Exercise Science			2	56	14				70
31.0599-Health & Physical Education/Fitness, Other	_		3						3
31.0507-Physical Fitness Technician	6			4.0					6
38-Philosophy and Religious Studies				16					16
38.0101-Philosophy				6					6
38.0203-Christian Studies				9					9
38.9999-Philosophy and Religious Studies, Other				1	40				1
39-Theology and Religious Vocations				42	12				54
39.0201-Bible/Biblical Studies				28					28
39.0301-Missions/Missionary Studies and Missiology				2					2
39.0601-Theology/Theological Studies				9	13				9
39.0699-Theological and Ministerial Studies, Other				2	12				14
39.0501-Religious/Sacred Music				1	25				1
42-Psychology				46	25				71
42.0101-Psychology, General				46	25				46
42.2803-Counseling Psychology			24	24	25				25
43-Security and Protective Services			21	24					45
43.0103-Criminal Justice/Law Enforcement Administration			4	24					4
43.0104-Criminal Justice/Safety Studies  44-Public Administration and Social Service Professions			17 <b>18</b>	24 <b>8</b>	۰				41 <b>34</b>
				0	8				
44.0000-Human Services, General 44.0701-Social Work			13 5	8					13 13
44.0401-Public Administration			5	0	0				8
45-Social Sciences				9	8 <b>6</b>				15
45.1001-Political Science and Government, General				8	U				8
					c				
45.0101-Social Sciences, General  46-Construction Trades	10	19	3	1	6				7 <b>32</b>
46.0000-Construction Trades  46.0000-Construction Trades, General	3	12	<b>3</b>						18
·	3		3						
46.0201-Carpentry/Carpenter 46.0302-Electrician	2	7							7
	3 4								3
46.0503-Plumbing Technology/Plumbing	4	3	6						4 9
<b>47-Mechanics and Repair Technology/Technicians</b> 47.0201-Heating, Air Conditioning, Ventilation and Refrigeration		3	0						9
Maintenance Technology			1						1
manitematice recimology			1						1

CIP Code	<1Y	1Y /	Asc I	Bac PE	SC Mas	PMC	D-O	D-P	Total
47.0604-Automobile/Automotive Mechanics Technology/Technician		3	5	540 . 2	11143				8
48-Precision Production		9							9
48.0508-Welding Technology/Welder		9							9
49-Transportation and Materials Moving	60								60
49.0202-Construction/Heavy Equipment/Earthmoving Equipment									
Operation	37								37
49.0205-Truck and Bus Driver/Commercial Vehicle Operator and									
Instructor	23								23
50-Visual and Performing Arts			3	8					11
50.0409-Graphic Design			3	4					7
50.0799-Fine Arts and Art Studies, Other				2					2
50.0903-Music Performance, General				1					1
50.0501-Drama and Dramatics/Theatre Arts, General				1					1
51-Health Professions and Related Programs	14	14	29	150	121		36	79	443
51.0201-Communication Sciences and Disorders, General				6					6
51.0701-Health/Health Care Administration/Management				8					8
51.0907-Medical Radiologic Technology/Science - Radiation Therapist				1					1
51.0908-Respiratory Care Therapy/Therapist				8	2	!			10
51.0911-Radiologic Technology/Science - Radiographer				16					16
51.0913-Athletic Training/Trainer	6			17					23
51.1004-Clinical/Medical Laboratory Technician			5						5
51.1009-Phlebotomy Technician/Phlebotomist		3							3
51.2306-Occupational Therapy/Therapist					53	;			53
51.2308-Physical Therapy/Therapist							36	48	84
51.3201-Bioethics/Medical Ethics					11	•			11
51.3801-Registered Nursing/Registered Nurse				93				(	5 99
51.3802-Nursing Administration					31				31
51.3805-Family Practice Nurse/Nursing								25	5 25
51.3817-Nursing Education					6	,			6
51.3818-Nursing Practice					10	)			10
51.3901-Licensed Practical/Vocational Nurse Training			12						12
51.2706-Health Informatics					5	•			5
51.0710-Medical Office Assistant/Specialist		8	5						13
51.1105-Pre-Nursing Studies			2						2
51.0001-Health and Wellness, General	8		5						13
51.0707-Health Information/Medical		3							3
51.1006-Clinical Laboratory Science/Medical Technology/Technologist				1	_				1
51.1508-Mental Health Counseling/Counselor					3	,			3
		_					_		
52-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services		6	25	174	158	13	3		376
52.0201-Business Administration and Management, General			17	61	_				78
52.0211-Project Management				2	7				7
52.0213-Organizational Leadership			_	3	19				22
52.0299-Business Administration, Management and Operations, Other			6	53	132	! 1	L		192
52.0301-Accounting		2	2	24					24
52.0302-Accounting Technology/Technician and Bookkeeping		2	2	1					4
52.0501-Business/Corporate Communications 52.0701-Entrepreneurship/Entrepreneurial Studies		3		1					1
		3		0					
52.0801-Finance, General 52.0804-Financial Planning and Services				8 3					8
52.1201-Management Information Systems, General				2					2
52.1201-Management miorination systems, General Sciences Management				8					8
52.1401-Marketing/Marketing Management, General				11					11
52.0401-Administrative Assistant and Secretarial Science, General		1							1
52.1001-Human Resources Management/Personnel Administration,		-							-
General						3	3		3
									3

CIP Code	<1Y	1Y	Asc	Bac	PBC	Mas	PMC	D-O	D-P	Total
52.9999-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support										
Services, General								9		9
54-History				1	5					15
54.0101-History, General				1.	5					15

# Cankdeska Cikana Community College

	<1Y	<b>1</b> Y	Asc T	otal
Total Completions	3	8	16	27

CIP Code	<1Y	1Y	Asc	Total
03-Natural Resources and Conservation			2	2
03.0201-Natural Resources Management and Policy			2	2
13-Education			1	1
13.1210-Early Childhood Education and Teaching			1	1
24-Liberal Arts and Sciences, General Studies and Humanities			3	3
24.0101-Liberal Arts and Sciences/Liberal Studies			3	3
44-Public Administration and Social Service Professions			5	5
44.0701-Social Work			5	5
46-Construction Trades		7		7
46.0201-Carpentry/Carpenter		7		7
49-Transportation and Materials Moving	3			3
49.0205-Truck and Bus Driver/Commercial Vehicle Operator and Instructor	3			3
50-Visual and Performing Arts			1	1
50.0409-Graphic Design			1	1
51-Health Professions and Related Programs			1	1
51.1105-Pre-Nursing Studies			1	1
52-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services		1	3	4
52.0201-Business Administration and Management, General			3	3
52.0401-Administrative Assistant and Secretarial Science, General		1		1

# Nueta Hidatsa Sahnish College

	<b>1</b> Y	Asc	Bac	Total
Total Completions	3	12	1	16

CIP Code	1Y	Acc	Pac	Total
01-Agriculture, Agriculture Operations, and Related Sciences	TI	Asc 1	Dat	10tai
01.0507-Equestrain/Equine Studies		1		1
03-Natural Resources and Conservation		1		1
03.0104-Environmental Science		1		1
05-Cultural Studies			1	1
05.0202-American Indian/Native American Studies			1	1
14-Engineering		1		1
14.0102-Pre-Engineering		1		1
24-Liberal Arts and Sciences, General Studies and Humanities		1		1
24.0199-Liberal Arts and Sciences, General Studies and Humanities, Other		1		1
30-Multi/Interdisciplinary Studies		1		1
30.0101-Biological and Physical Sciences		1		1
44-Public Administration and Social Service Professions		2		2
44.0000-Human Services, General		2		2
46-Construction Trades	2			2
46.0000-Construction Trades, General	2			2
48-Precision Production	1			1
48.0508-Welding Technology/Welder	1			1
52-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services		5		5
52.0201-Business Administration and Management, General		5		5

#### Sitting Bull College

	<1Y	Asc	Bac	PBC	Mas	Total
Total Completions	17	29	14	8	3	71

CIP Code	<1Y	Asc	Вас	РВС	Mas	Total
03-Natural Resources and Conservation		3	3		1	7
03.0103-Environmental Studies		3	3		1	7
05-Cultural Studies		2	2			4
05.0202-American Indian/Native American Studies		2	2			4
11-Computer and Information Sciences and Support Services		1				1
11.0103-Information Technology		1				1
13-Education		3	4	8	2	17
13.1202-Elementary Education and Teaching			2			2
13.1210-Early Childhood Education and Teaching		3	2			5
13.0301-Curriculum and Instruction					2	2
13.0603-Educational Statistics and Research Methods				8		8
15-Engineering Technologies/Technician	9					9
15.0614-Welding Engineering Technology/Technician	9					9
16-Foreign Languages, Literatures, and Linguistics		1				1
16.1001-American Indian/Native American Languages, Literatures, and Linguistics		1				1
24-Liberal Arts and Sciences, General Studies and Humanities		3	2			5
24.0102-General Studies		3	2			5
43-Security and Protective Services		4				4
43.0103-Criminal Justice/Law Enforcement Administration		4				4
44-Public Administration and Social Service Professions		3				3
44.0000-Human Services, General		3				3
46-Construction Trades	6					6
46.0000-Construction Trades, General	3					3
46.0302-Electrician	3					3
49-Transportation and Materials Moving	2					2
49.0202-Construction/Heavy Equipment/Earthmoving Equipment Operation	1					1
49.0205-Truck and Bus Driver/Commercial Vehicle Operator and Instructor	1					1
51-Health Professions and Related Programs		5				5
51.3901-Licensed Practical/Vocational Nurse Training		4				4
51.1105-Pre-Nursing Studies		1				1
52-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services		4	3			7
52.0201-Business Administration and Management, General		4	3			7

#### Turtle Mountain Community College

	<1Y	1Y	Asc	Bac	Total
Total Completions	72	36	79	9	196

CIP Code	<1Y	1Y	Asc	Bac	Total
11-Computer and Information Sciences and Support Services		1	4		5
11.1006-Computer Support Specialist			4		4
11.1001-Network and System Administration/Administrator		1			1
13-Education				9	9
13.1202-Elementary Education and Teaching				6	6
13.1316-Science Teacher Education/General Science Teacher Education				3	3
15-Engineering Technologies/Technician		3	9		12
15.0399-Electrical and Electronic Engineering Technologies/Technicians, Other		3	7		10
15.0612-Industrial Technology/Technician			2		2
16-Foreign Languages, Literatures, and Linguistics			1		1
16.1001-American Indian/Native American Languages, Literatures, and Linguistics			1		1
24-Liberal Arts and Sciences, General Studies and Humanities			43		43
24.0101-Liberal Arts and Sciences/Liberal Studies			43		43
31-Parks, Recreation, Leisure, and Fitness Studies	6				6
31.0507-Physical Fitness Technician	6				6
46-Construction Trades	4	10	3		17
46.0000-Construction Trades, General		10	3		13
46.0503-Plumbing Technology/Plumbing	4				4
47-Mechanics and Repair Technology/Technicians			1		1
47.0201-Heating, Air Conditioning, Ventilation and Refrigeration Maintenance Technology			1		1
48-Precision Production		6			6
48.0508-Welding Technology/Welder		6			6
49-Transportation and Materials Moving	48				48
49.0202-Construction/Heavy Equipment/Earthmoving Equipment Operation	29				29
49.0205-Truck and Bus Driver/Commercial Vehicle Operator and Instructor	19				19
51-Health Professions and Related Programs	14	11	15		40
51.1004-Clinical/Medical Laboratory Technician			5		5
51.1009-Phlebotomy Technician/Phlebotomist		3			3
51.0710-Medical Office Assistant/Specialist		8	5		13
51.0001-Health and Wellness, General	8		5		13
51.0913-Athletic Training/Trainer	6				6
52-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services		5	3		8
52.0201-Business Administration and Management, General			1		1
52.0302-Accounting Technology/Technician and Bookkeeping		2	2		4
52.0701-Entrepreneurship/Entrepreneurial Studies		3			3

# United Tribes Technical College

	<1Y	<b>1</b> Y	Asc	Вас	Total
Total Completions	7	8	80	12	107

CIP Code	<1Y	1Y	Asc	Bac	Total
03-Natural Resources and Conservation			2	1	3
03.0104-Environmental Science			2	1	3
11-Computer and Information Sciences and Support Services			8		8
11.0103-Information Technology			5		5
11.0401-Information Sciences/Services			3		3
12-Personal and Culinary Services			1		1
12.0500-Cooking and Related Culinary Arts, General			1		1
13-Education			6		6
13.1202-Elementary Education and Teaching			6		6
14-Engineering			3		3
14.0102-Pre-Engineering			3		3
24-Liberal Arts and Sciences, General Studies and Humanities			9		9
24.0102-General Studies			9		9
31-Parks, Recreation, Leisure, and Fitness Studies			3		3
31.0599-Health & Physical Education/Fitness, Other			3		3
43-Security and Protective Services			17	5	22
43.0104-Criminal Justice/Safety Studies			17	5	22
44-Public Administration and Social Service Professions			8		8
44.0000-Human Services, General			8		8
47-Mechanics and Repair Technology/Technicians		3	5		8
47.0604-Automobile/Automotive Mechanics Technology/Technician		3	5		8
48-Precision Production		2			2
48.0508-Welding Technology/Welder		2			2
49-Transportation and Materials Moving	7				7
49.0202-Construction/Heavy Equipment/Earthmoving Equipment Operation	7				7
50-Visual and Performing Arts			2		2
50.0409-Graphic Design			2		2
51-Health Professions and Related Programs		3	8		11
51.3901-Licensed Practical/Vocational Nurse Training			8		8
51.0707-Health Information/Medical		3	-		3
52-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services			8	6	14
52.0201-Business Administration and Management, General			2	6	8
52.0299-Business Administration, Management and Operations, Other			6	_	6

### University of Jamestown

	Bac	Mas	D-O	Total
Total Completions	191	61	36	288

IP Code	Вас	Mas	D-O	Total
05-Area, Ethnic, Cultural, and Gender Studies	1			1
05.0104-East Asian Studies	1			1
09-Communication, Journalism, and Related Programs	9			9
09.0101-Speech Communication and Rhetoric	9			9
11-Computer and Information Sciences and Support Services	6			6
11.0701-Computer Science	6			6
13-Education	20	39		59
13.0404-Educational, Instructional, and Curriculum Supervision	1	39		40
13.1202-Elementary Education and Teaching	3			3
13.1305-English/Language Arts Teacher Education	2			2
13.1311-Mathematics Teacher Education	3			3
13.1312-Music Teacher Education	1			1
13.1314-Physical Education Teaching and Coaching	5			5
13.1322-Biology Teacher Education	1			1
13.1328-History Teacher Education	4			4
16-Foreign Languages, Literatures, and Linguistics	3			3
16.0905-Spanish Language and Literature	3			3
23-English Language and Literature/Letters	4			4
23.0101-English Language and Literature, General	4			4
26-Biological and Biomedical Sciences	14			14
26.0101-Biology/Biological Sciences, General	12			12
26.0202-Biochemistry	2			2
27-Mathematics and Statistics	1			1
27.0101-Mathematics, General	1			1
31-Parks, Recreation, Leisure, and Fitness Studies	38			38
31.0501-Health and Physical Education/Fitness, General	2			2
31.0504-Sport and Fitness Administration/Management	7			7
31.0505-Kinesiology and Exercise Science	29			29
38-Philosophy and Religious Studies	1			1
38.9999-Philosophy and Religious Studies, Other	1			1
42-Psychology	9			9
42.0101-Psychology, General	9			9
43-Security and Protective Services	4			4
43.0104-Criminal Justice/Safety Studies	4			4
45-Social Sciences	6			6
45.1001-Political Science and Government, General	6			6
50-Visual and Performing Arts	7			7
50.0409-Graphic Design	4			4

CIP Code	Bac	Mas	D-O	Total
50.0799-Fine Arts and Art Studies, Other	2			2
50.0501-Drama and Dramatics/Theatre Arts, General	1			1
51-Health Professions and Related Programs	25	3	36	64
51.0907-Medical Radiologic Technology/Science - Radiation Therapist	1			1
51.2308-Physical Therapy/Therapist			36	36
51.3801-Registered Nursing/Registered Nurse	23			23
51.1006-Clinical Laboratory Science/Medical Technology/Technologist	1			1
51.1508-Mental Health Counseling/Counselor		3		3
52-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services	39	19		58
52.0201-Business Administration and Management, General	26			26
52.0213-Organizational Leadership		19		19
52.0301-Accounting	8			8
52.0804-Financial Planning and Services	3			3
52.1201-Management Information Systems, General	2			2
54-History	4			4
54.0101-History, General	4			4

### Trinity Bible College and Graduate School

	Asc	Bac	Mas	Total
Total Completions	5	44	12	61

CIP Code	Asc	Bac	Mas	Total
39-Theology and Religious Vocations		32	12	44
39.0201-Bible/Biblical Studies		28		28
39.0301-Missions/Missionary Studies and Missiology		2		2
39.0699-Theological and Ministerial Studies, Other		2	12	14
24-Liberal Arts and Sciences, General Studies and Humanities	3	1		4
24.0102-General Studies	3	1		4
31-Parks, Recreation, Leisure, and Fitness Studies		6		6
31.0505-Kinesiology and Exercise Science		6		6
52-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services	2	5		7
52.0201-Business Administration and Management, General	2	5		7

#### University of Mary

	Bac	Mas	PMC	D-P Total
Total Completions	532	383	13	83 1011

CIP Code	Вас	Mas PMC	D-P	Total
09-Communication, Journalism, and Related Programs	16			16
09.0102-Mass Communication/Media Studies	16			16
11-Computer and Information Sciences and Support Services	9			9
11.0101-Computer and Information Sciences, General	9			9
13-Education	71	57	4	132
13.0401-Educational Leadership and Administration, General			4	4
13.0404-Educational, Instructional, and Curriculum Supervision		27		27
13.0408-Elementary and Middle School Administration/Principalship		9		9
13.0409-Secondary School Administration/Principalship		10		10
13.1001-Special Education and Teaching, General		9		9
13.1006-Education/Teaching of Individuals with Mental Retardation	6			6
13.1013-Education/Teaching of Individuals with Autism		1		1
13.1202-Elementary Education and Teaching	26			26
13.1210-Early Childhood Education and Teaching	15			15
13.1303-Business Teacher Education	1			1
13.1305-English/Language Arts Teacher Education	3			3
13.1311-Mathematics Teacher Education	4			4
13.1312-Music Teacher Education	4			4
13.1314-Physical Education Teaching and Coaching	2			2
13.1315-Reading Teacher Education		1		1
13.1317-Social Science Teacher Education	1			1
13.1322-Biology Teacher Education	4			4
13.1328-History Teacher Education	5			5
14-Engineering	1			1
14.0801-Civil Engineering, General	1			1
16-Foreign Languages, Literatures, and Linguistics	5			5
16.0905-Spanish Language and Literature	5			5
23-English Language and Literature/Letters	6			6
23.0101-English Language and Literature, General	6			6
24-Liberal Arts and Sciences, General Studies and Humanities	27			27
24.0101-Liberal Arts and Sciences/Liberal Studies	3			3
24.0102-General Studies	24			24
26-Biological and Biomedical Sciences	18	8		26
26.0101-Biology/Biological Sciences, General	18			18
26.0908-Exercise Physiology		8		8
27-Mathematics and Statistics	3			3
27.0101-Mathematics, General	3			3
31-Parks, Recreation, Leisure, and Fitness Studies	30	22		52
31.0501-Health and Physical Education/Fitness, General		8		8
31.0504-Sport and Fitness Administration/Management	9			9
31.0505-Kinesiology and Exercise Science	21	14		35
38-Philosophy and Religious Studies	15			15
38.0101-Philosophy	6			6
38.0203-Christian Studies	9			9
39-Theology and Religious Vocations	10			10

CIP Code	Bac	Mas PN	IC D	)-P <sup>-</sup>	Total
39.0501-Religious/Sacred Music	1				1
39.0601-Theology/Theological Studies	9				9
42-Psychology	37	25			62
42.0101-Psychology, General	37				37
42.2803-Counseling Psychology		25			25
43-Security and Protective Services	15				15
43.0104-Criminal Justice/Safety Studies	15				15
44-Public Administration and Social Service Professions	8	8			16
44.0401-Public Administration		8			8
44.0701-Social Work	8				8
45-Social Sciences	3	6			9
45.0101-Social Sciences, General	1	6			7
45.1001-Political Science and Government, General	2				2
50-Visual and Performing Arts	1				1
50.0903-Music Performance, General	1				1
51-Health Professions and Related Programs	125	118		79	322
51.0201-Communication Sciences and Disorders, General	6				6
51.0701-Health/Health Care Administration/Management	8				8
51.0908-Respiratory Care Therapy/Therapist	8	2			10
51.0911-Radiologic Technology/Science - Radiographer	16				16
51.0913-Athletic Training/Trainer	17				17
51.2306-Occupational Therapy/Therapist		53			53
51.2308-Physical Therapy/Therapist				48	48
51.2706-Health Informatics		5			5
51.3201-Bioethics/Medical Ethics		11			11
51.3801-Registered Nursing/Registered Nurse	70			6	76
51.3802-Nursing Administration		31			31
51.3805-Family Practice Nurse/Nursing				25	25
51.3817-Nursing Education		6			6
51.3818-Nursing Practice		10			10
52-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services	121	139	13		273
52.0201-Business Administration and Management, General	21				21
52.0211-Project Management		7			7
52.0213-Organizational Leadership	3				3
52.0299-Business Administration, Management and Operations, Other	53	132	1		186
52.0301-Accounting	16				16
52.0501-Business/Corporate Communications	1				1
52.0801-Finance, General	8				8
52.1001-Human Resources Management/Personnel Administration, General			3		3
52.1206-Information Resources Management	8				8
52.1401-Marketing/Marketing Management, General	11				11
52.9999-Business, Management, Marketing, and Related Support Services, General			9		9
54-History	11				11
54.0101-History, General	11				11